

New Titles Catalog April 2025



57 Morehouse Lane Red Hook, NY 12571 USA Ph: 845-758-0400 Fx: 845-758-2633 curran@proceedings.com www.proceedings.com

To Our Valued Customers,

For more than 25 years, with your help, Curran Associates has grown to be one of the world's premier conference proceedings specialists. We'd like to extend our deep thanks to each of you for your loyal business relationship over this time.

In recent years, many conference proceedings have shifted from printed format to electronic. Though electronic media provides some advantage, there are many users who prefer print. In order to continue to satisfy our library clients that prefer print, Curran Associates has secured agreements with hundreds of technical publishers to produce printed versions of conference proceedings from their electronic media.

These printed versions are not available from the original publishers.



The books are printed and assembled with a perfect bind, using a soft cover (100# semigloss cover stock). They are professional, sturdy, clean, and filled with the same research provided on the electronic media.

For an updated listing of all of our titles, please visit our website at www.proceedings.com, where you can browse by publisher or by thirteen different categories. Please check back from time to time, as we are continually adding new titles.

We look forward to continuing our relationship and working with you to satisfy your unmet needs for printed conference proceedings.

Regards,

Dave Curran

Ordering Information

All of the publications listed in this catalog are available and can be ordered directly from our bookstore at <u>www.proceedings.com</u>.

If you received this catalog from one of our distributors or prefer to buy from a local supplier, please contact them directly with your orders.

§§§

If you are a distributor or you anticipate having multiple large orders, please feel free to contact us for options on shipping and discounts.

Curran Associates, Inc. 57 Morehouse Lane Red Hook, NY 12571 USA

Phone: +1-845-758-0400 Fax: +1-845-758-2633

Email: curran@proceedings.com

TABLE OF CONTENTS

Academic Conferences Ltd	1
AMA Service Gmbh	
American Chemical Society (ACS)	1
American Chemistry Council (ACC)	
American Foundry Society (AFS)	
American Institute of Chemical Engineers (AIChE)	2
American Medical Informatics Association (AMIA)	4
American Nuclear Society (ANS)	5
American Society for Photogrammetry and Remote Sensing (ASPRS)	5
American Society of Civil Engineers (ASCE)	
Association for Computational Linguistics (ACL)	6
Atlantis Press	
Audio Engineering Society (AES)	
Australasian Institute of Mining and Metallurgy (AusIMM)	
CAL-TEK SRL	
Carbon 2024 Organizing Committee	
Computers and Industrial Engineering	
Deutsche Gesellschaft Fuer Zerstoerungsfreie Pruefung (DGZfP)	
Deutscher Kaelte- und Klimatechnischer Verein (DKV)	
EDP Sciences	
Electrochemical Society (ECS)	
Elsevier Procedia	
Ensevier Procedua Emily C. and John E. Hansen Intellectual Property Law Institute	
Ennry C. and John E. Hansen Intellectual Floperty Law Institute	
Engineer's society of western remissivalina (ESWr)	
European Association of Geoscientists and Engineers (EAGE)	
European Council for an Energy Efficient Economy (ECEEE)	
GEOMODEL LLC	
Institute of Acoustics (IOA) Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers (IEEE)	
Institute of Navigation (ION)	
Institute of Noise Control Engineering - USA (INCE-USA)	
Institute of Physics Publishing (IOP)	
Institution of Engineering and Technology (IET)	
International Academy, Research, and Industry Association (IARIA)	
International Assn for Development of the Information Society (IADIS)	
International Institute of Fisheries Economics and Trade (IIFET)	
International Institute of Informatics and Systemics (IIIS)	
International Multidisciplinary Scientific GeoConferences (SGEM)	
International Society for Air Breathing Engines (ISABE)	
International Society for Condensed Matter Nuclear Science (ISCMNS)	
International Veterinary Acupuncture Society (IVAS)	
Maui Economic Development Board	
North American Thermal Analysis Society (NATAS)	
Society for Mining, Metallurgy, and Exploration (SME)	
Society of Environmental Toxicology and Chemistry (SETAC)	
Society of Exploration Geophysicists (SEG)	
South Dakota Academy of Science	
SPIE - International Society for Optics and Photonics	
Springer Nature	
Surface Preparation and Cleaning Conference (SPCC)	.46

The Operational Research Society	46
Frans Tech Publications Ltd	46
Urban and Regional Information Systems Association (URISA)	47
USENIX Association	47
Water Environment Federation (WEF)	48

Academic Conferences Ltd:

CYBER WARFARE AND SECURITY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 20TH 2025. (ICCWS 2025)

Held 28-29 March 2025, Williamsburg, Virginia. Softcover 738 pages 9798331316495 Blackmon, S. J. and Karahan, S. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$170.00

AMA Service Gmbh:

SENSOREN UND MESSSYSTEME. GMA/ITG-FACHTAGUNG. 22ND 2024.

Held 11-12 June 2024, Nuremberg, Germany. Softcover 572 pages 9798331303563 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$175.00

American Chemical Society (ACS):

RENEWABLE ENERGY TECHNOLOGIES AND STRATEGIES IN THE GLOBAL ENERGY TRANSITION.

ACS Symposium Series 1499 Softcover 205 pages 9798331316402 Su'ait, M. S. and Jarimi, H. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$175.00

WASTE DERIVED CARBON NANOMATERIALS. (VOLUME 1)

ACS Symposium Series 1494 Volume 1. Softcover 367 pages 9798331316419 Aslam, R. and Rosenkranz, A. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$175.00

WASTE DERIVED CARBON NANOMATERIALS. (VOLUME 2)

ACS Symposium Series 1495 Volume 2. Softcover 305 pages 9798331316426 Aslam, R. and Rosenkranz, A. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$175.00

American Chemistry Council (ACC):

POLYURETHANES TECHNICAL CONFERENCE. 2024.

Held 30 September - 2 October 2024, Atlanta, Georgia, USA. Softcover 433 pages 9798331312534 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$300.00

American Foundry Society (AFS):

MELTING CONFERENCE. 2024.

Held 6-7 November 2024, Louisville, Kentucky, USA. Softcover 249 pages 9798331310783 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

PRACTICAL CUPOLA WORKSHOP. 2024.

Held 10-11 September 2024, Reedsburg, Wisconsin, USA. Softcover 598 pages 9798331310776 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$170.00

American Institute of Chemical Engineers (AIChE):

APPLICATIONS OF DATA SCIENCE TO MOLECULES AND MATERIALS. TOPICAL CONFERENCE. (HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING) Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting. Softcover 8 pages 9798331316839 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$45.00 CHEMICAL ENGINEERING AND THE LAW FORUM (INCLUDING SPONSORED TECHNOLOGY WORKSHOPS. (HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING) Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting. Softcover 12 pages 9798331316808 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$45.00 CHEMICAL ENGINEERING AND THE LAW FORUM. 2024. (AND LIAISON FUNCTIONS 2024) HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE SPRING MEETING AND 20TH GLOBAL CONGRESS ON PROCESS SAFETY Held 24-28 March 2024, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Spring Meeting and 20th Global Congress on Process Safety. Softcover 16 pages 9798331317072 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$45.00 COMPUTING AND SYSTEMS TECHNOLOGY DIVISION. 2024. HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE SPRING MEETING AND 20TH GLOBAL CONGRESS ON PROCESS SAFETY Held 24-28 March 2024, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Spring Meeting and 20th Global Congress on Process Safety. Softcover 11 pages 9798331317058 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$45.00 CRITICAL MINERALS FOR THE CLEAN ENERGY TRANSITION. TOPICAL CONFERENCE. (HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING) Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting. Softcover 12 pages 9798331316709 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$45.00 DISTILLATION. 2024. TOPICAL CONFERENCE AT THE 2024 AICHE SPRING MEETING AND 20TH GLOBAL **CONGRESS ON PROCESS SAFETY** Held 24-28 March 2024, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Topical Conference at the 2024 AIChE Spring Meeting and 20th Global Congress on Process Safety. Softcover 38 pages 9798331317164 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$70.00 EMERGING TECHNOLOGIES IN CLEAN ENERGY. 2024. TOPICAL CONFERENCE AT THE 2024 AICHE SPRING MEETING AND 20TH GLOBAL CONGRESS ON PROCESS SAFETY Held 24-28 March 2024, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Topical Conference at the 2024 AIChE Spring Meeting and 20th Global Congress on Process Safety.

and 20th Global Congress on Process Safety. Softcover 26 pages 9798331317119 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$55.00

ENVIRONMENTAL DIVISION. 2024. HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE SPRING MEETING AND 20TH GLOBAL CONGRESS ON PROCESS SAFETY

Held 24-28 March 2024, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Spring Meeting and 20th Global Congress on Process Safety. Softcover 25 pages 9798331317041 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$55.00

GAS UTILIZATION. TOPICAL CONFERENCE. 24TH 2024. TOPICAL CONFERENCE AT THE 2024 AICHE SPRING MEETING AND 20TH GLOBAL CONGRESS ON PROCESS SAFETY

Held 24-28 March 2024, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Topical Conference at the 2024 AIChE Spring Meeting and 20th Global Congress on Process Safety. Softcover 29 pages 9798331317089 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$55.00

GREEN HYDROGEN PRODUCTION. TOPICAL CONFERENCE. (HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING)

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting. Softcover 27 pages 9798331316716 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$55.00

HEAT EXCHANGERS. TOPICAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. TOPICAL CONFERENCE AT THE 2024 AICHE SPRING MEETING AND 20TH GLOBAL CONGRESS ON PROCESS SAFETY

Held 24-28 March 2024, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Topical Conference at the 2024 AIChE Spring Meeting and 20th Global Congress on Process Safety. Softcover 57 pages 9798331317171

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$85.00

HYDROGEN SAFETY. 2024. TOPICAL CONFERENCE AT THE 2024 AICHE SPRING MEETING AND 20TH GLOBAL CONGRESS ON PROCESS SAFETY

Held 24-28 March 2024, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Topical Conference at the 2024 AIChE Spring Meeting and 20th Global Congress on Process Safety. Softcover 16 pages 9798331317133 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$45.00

LIAISON FUNCTIONS. (HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING)

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting. Softcover 26 pages 9798331316884 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$55.00

MANAGEMENT DIVISION. (HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING)

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting. Softcover 39 pages 9798331316761 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$70.00

MANAGEMENT DIVISION. 2024. HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE SPRING MEETING AND 20TH GLOBAL CONGRESS ON PROCESS SAFETY

Held 24-28 March 2024, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Spring Meeting and 19th Global Congress on Process Safety. Softcover 12 pages 9798331317027 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$45.00

PETROCHEMICALS. 2024. TOPICAL CONFERENCE AT THE 2024 AICHE SPRING MEETING AND 20TH GLOBAL CONGRESS ON PROCESS SAFETY

Held 24-28 March 2024, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Topical Conference at the 2024 AIChE Spring Meeting and 20th Global Congress on Process Safety. Softcover 75 pages 9798331317157 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$85.00

PROCESS DEVELOPMENT SYMPOSIUM PROGRAM. 2024. HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE SPRING MEETING AND 20TH GLOBAL CONGRESS ON PROCESS SAFETY

Held 24-28 March 2024, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Spring Meeting and 20th Global Congress on Process Safety. Softcover 14 pages 9798331317218 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$45.00

PROCESS SAFETY. 2024. HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE SPRING MEETING AND 20TH GLOBAL CONGRESS ON PROCESS SAFETY

Held 24-28 March 2024, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Spring Meeting and 20th Global Congress on Process Safety.

Softcover 79 pages 9798331317195 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$85.00

REFINERY PROCESSING. TOPICAL CONFERENCE. 27TH 2024. TOPICAL CONFERENCE AT THE 2024 AICHE SPRING MEETING AND 20TH GLOBAL CONGRESS ON PROCESS SAFETY

Held 24-28 March 2024, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Topical Conference at the 2024 AIChE Spring Meeting and 20th Global Congress on Process Safety. Softcover 38 pages 9798331317096 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$70.00

REGENERATIVE ENGINEERING SOCIETY. (HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING)

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting. Softcover 18 pages 9798331316846 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$45.00

SEPARATIONS DIVISION. 2024. HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE SPRING MEETING AND 20TH GLOBAL CONGRESS ON PROCESS SAFETY

Held 24-28 March 2024, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Spring Meeting and 20th Global Congress on Process Safety. Softcover 10 pages 9798331317034 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$45.00

SPONSORED TECHNOLOGY WORKSHOPS. 2024. HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE SPRING MEETING AND 20TH GLOBAL CONGRESS ON PROCESS SAFETY

Held 24-28 March 2024, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Spring Meeting and 20th Global Congress on Process Safety. Softcover 7 pages 9798331317201 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$45.00

SUSTAINABLE (LOWER CARBON-INTENSIVE) ENERGY SOLUTIONS: THE ART OF SCALE-UP AND/OR SCALE-OUT. TOPICAL CONFERENCE. (HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING)

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting. Softcover 30 pages 9798331316693 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$55.00

SUSTAINABLE, NATURE-INSPIRED, AND GREEN MATERIALS FOR ENERGY, ENVIRONMENTAL AND BIOMEDICAL APPLICATIONS. TOPICAL CONFERENCE. (HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL (HELD AT THE 2024 AICHE ANNUAL MEETING)

Held 27-31 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Held at the 2024 AIChE Annual Meeting. Softcover 16 pages 9798331316822 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$45.00

American Medical Informatics Association (AMIA):

AMERICAN MEDICAL INFORMATICS ASSOCIATION ANNUAL SYMPOSIUM. 2022. (AMIA 2022) (3 VOLS) Held 5-9 November 2022, Washington, DC, USA. Softcover 2,126 pages 9798331316280 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$295.00

AMERICAN MEDICAL INFORMATICS ASSOCIATION ANNUAL SYMPOSIUM. 2023. (AMIA 2023) (3 VOLS) Held 11-15 November 2023, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA.

Softcover 2,246 pages 9798331316297 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$295.00

American Nuclear Society (ANS):

NUCLEAR TRAINING AND EDUCATION. CONFERENCE. 2025. (CONTE 2025)

Held 3-6 February 2025, Amelia Island, Florida, USA. Softcover 274(approx) pages 9798331315443 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$225.00

American Society for Photogrammetry and Remote Sensing (ASPRS):

AMERICAN SOCIETY FOR PHOTOGRAMMETRY AND REMOTE SENSING ANNUAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ASPRS 2024)

Held 11-13 February 2024, Denver, Colorado, USA. Softcover 200 pages 9798331315467 Schuckman, E. and Austin, M. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$125.00

American Society of Civil Engineers (ASCE):

GEO-ENVIRONMEET. 2025. CLIMATE CHANGE, SUSTAINABILITY, AND RESILIENCE

Geotechnical Special Publication No. 360 Held 2-5 March 2025, Louisville, Kentucky, USA. Selected Papers from Geo-EnvironMeet 2025. Softcover 315 pages 9798331315139 Farid, A. and Khire, M. V. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$110.00

GEO-ENVIRONMEET. 2025. GEOENVIRONMENTAL CONTAMINATION AND WASTE CONTAINMENT

Geotechnical Special Publication No. 359 Held 2-5 March 2025, Louisville, Kentucky, USA. Selected Papers from Geo-EnvironMeet 2025. Softcover 450 pages 9798331315146 Farid, A. and Foye, K. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$125.00

GEO-ENVIRONMEET. 2025. INNOVATIVE DEVELOPMENTS TOWARD SUSTAINABILITY

Geotechnical Special Publication No. 358 Held 2-5 March 2025, Louisville, Kentucky, USA. Selected Papers from Geo-EnvironMeet 2025. Softcover 226 pages 9798331315153 Farid, A. and Reddy, K. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$110.00

GEOENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING. 2025. HONORING CRAIG H. BENSON

Geotechnical Special Publication No. 362 Held 2-5 March 2025, Louisville, Kentucky, USA. Selected Papers from Geo-EnvironMeet 2025. Softcover 211 pages 9798331315160 Othman, M. A. and Yesiller, N. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$110.00

GEOTECHNICAL FRONTIERS. 2025. EMERGING TOPICS AND GEOTECHNOLOGIES

Geotechnical Special Publication No. 365 Held 2-5 March 2025, Louisville, Kentucky, USA. Selected Papers from Sessions of Geotechnical Frontiers 2025. Softcover 394 pages 9798331315177 Beauregard, M. S. and Budge, A. S. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$125.00

GEOTECHNICAL FRONTIERS. 2025. FOUNDATIONS, RETAINING STRUCTURES, AND GEOSYNTHETICS

Geotechnical Special Publication No. 364 Held 2-5 March 2025, Louisville, Kentucky, USA. Selected Papers from Sessions of Geotechnical Frontiers 2025. Softcover 571 pages 9798331315184 Beauregard, M. S. and Budge, A. S. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$125.00

GEOTECHNICAL FRONTIERS. 2025. GEOTECHNICAL INFRASTRUCTURE

Geotechnical Special Publication No. 363 Held 2-5 March 2025, Louisville, Kentucky, USA. Selected Papers from Sessions of Geotechnical Frontiers 2025. Softcover 384 pages 9798331315191 Beauregard, M. S. and Budge, A. S. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$110.00

GEOTECHNICAL FRONTIERS. 2025. GEOTECHNICS OF NATURAL HAZARDS

Geotechnical Special Publication No. 366 Held 2-5 March 2025, Louisville, Kentucky, USA. Selected Papers from Sessions of Geotechnical Frontiers 2025. Softcover 647 pages 9798331315207 Beauregard, M. S. and Budge, A. S. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$150.00

GEOTECHNICAL FRONTIERS. 2025. PLANNING AND DESIGN FOR FUTURE GENERATIONS

Geotechnical Special Publication No. 367

Held 2-5 March 2025, Louisville, Kentucky, USA. Selected Papers from Sessions of Geotechnical Frontiers 2025. Softcover 468 pages 9798331315214 Beauregard, M. S. and Budge, A. S. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$125.00

GEOTECHNICAL FRONTIERS. 2025. SOIL CHARACTERIZATION AND IMPROVEMENT

Geotechnical Special Publication No. 368

Held 2-5 March 2025, Louisville, Kentucky, USA. Selected Papers from Sessions of Geotechnical Frontiers 2025. Softcover 614 pages 9798331315221 Beauregard, M. S. and Budge, A. S. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$150.00

STRUCTURES CONGRESS. 2025.

Held 9-11 April 2025, Phoenix, Arizona, USA. Proceedings of Structures Congress 2025. Softcover 498 pages 9798331317249 Soules, J. G. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$135.00

Association for Computational Linguistics (ACL):

COMPUTATIONAL LINGUISTICS FOR THE POLITICAL AND SOCIAL SCIENCE. WORKSHOP. 3RD 2023. (CPSS 2023)

Held 22 September 2023, Ingolstadt, Germany. Softcover 116(approx) pages 9798331316464 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$100.00

LINGUISTIC INSIGHTS FROM AND FOR MULTIMODAL LANGUAGE PROCESSING. WORKSHOP. 1ST 2023. (LIMO 2023)

Held 22 September 2023, Ingolstadt, Germany. Softcover 72(approx) pages 9798331316471 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$85.00

NATURAL LANGUAGE PROCESSING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 19TH 2023. (KONVENS 2023) (KONFERENZ ZUR VERARBEITUNG NATURLICHER SPRACHE)

Held 18-23 September 2023, Ingolstadt, Germany. Softcover 266(approx) pages 9798331316457 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

SCALING BEHAVIOR OF LARGE LANGUAGE MODELS. 1ST 2024. (SCALE-LLM 2024)

Held 22 March 2024, St. Julian's, Malta. Softcover 72 pages 9781713894599 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$85.00

SIMULATING CONVERSATIONAL INTELLIGENCE IN CHAT. WORKSHOP. 2024. (SCI-CHAT 2024)

Held 21 March 2024, St. Julian's, Malta. Softcover 79 pages 9781713894605 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$85.00

TEACHING FOR NLP. WORKSHOP. 1ST 2023. (TEACH4NLP 2023)

Held 18 September 2023, Ingolstadt, Germany. Softcover 58(approx) pages 9798331316488 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$85.00

TOWARDS ETHICAL AND INCLUSIVE CONVERSATIONAL AI: LANGUAGE ATTITUDES, LINGUISTIC DIVERSITY, AND LANGUAGE RIGHTS. WORKSHOP. 1ST 2024. (TEICAI 2024)

Held 22 March 2024, St. Julian's, Malta. Softcover 49 pages 9781713894629 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$85.00

UNDERSTANDING IMPLICIT AND UNDERSPECIFIED LANGUAGE. WORKSHOP. 3RD 2024. (UnImplicit 2024)

Held 21 March 2024, St. Julian's, Malta. Softcover 89 pages 9781713894643 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$100.00

Atlantis Press:

ADISUTJIPTO AEROSPACE, SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (AASEIC 2024)

Advances in Engineering Research Volume 258 Held 11-12 December 2024, Yogyakarta, Indonesia. Held online. Softcover 196(approx) pages 9798331316389 Kurniawan, F. and Gunawan. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$160.00

ADVANCED MATERIALS, MANUFACTURING AND SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICAMMSD 2024) (2 PARTS)

Advances in Engineering Research Volume 257 Held 22-23 November 2024, Kurnool, India. Softcover 1,154(approx) pages 9798331315573 Sridhar Babu, B. and Kumar Katiyar, J. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$475.00

BUSINESS, ACCOUNTING, FINANCE AND ECONOMICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 12TH 2024. (BAFE 2024)

Advances in Economics, Business and Management Research Volume 317 Held 23 October 2024, Kampar, Malaysia and Online. Softcover 620(approx) pages 9798331315566 Senadjki, A. and Chen, F. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$320.00

LIFESTYLE DISEASES AND NATURAL MEDICINE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2024. (ICOLIFEMED 2024)

Advances in Health Sciences Research Volume 84 Held 5-6 December 2024, Medan, Indonesia. Softcover 328(approx) pages 9798331316372 Fachrial, E. and Suhartomi. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$210.00

Audio Engineering Society (AES):

AUDIO ENGINEERING SOCIETY. CONVENTION. 156TH 2024. (AES MADRID 2024)

Held 15-17 June 2024, Madrid, Spain. 156th Audio Engineering Society Convention. Softcover 880 pages 9798331316174 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$215.00

AUDIO FOR VIRTUAL AND AUGMENTED REALITY. AES INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024.

Held 19-21 August 2024, Redmond, Washington, USA. Softcover 294 pages 9798331316181 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

AUTOMOTIVE AUDIO. AES INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2024.

Held 26-28 June 2024, Gothenburg, Sweden. Softcover 148 pages 9798331316198 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$110.00

Australasian Institute of Mining and Metallurgy (AusIMM):

MILL OPERATORS CONFERENCE. 2024.

Held 21-23 October 2024, Perth, Australia. Softcover 638 pages 9798331316099 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$170.00

MINING GEOLOGY CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 2024.

Held 7-8 May 2024, Perth, Australia. Softcover 396 pages 9798331316105 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

MOLTEN SLAGS, FLUXES AND SALTS. INTERNATIONAL. 2024. (MOLTEN2024) (3 VOLS) SUPPORTING THE TRANSITION TO SUSTAINABLE TECHNOLOGIES

Held 17-19 June 2024, Brisbane, Australia Softcover 1,812 pages 9798331316112 Hayes, P. and Jak, E. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$275.00

CAL-TEK SRL:

MODELING AND APPLIED SIMULATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 23RD 2024. (MAS 2024) Held 18-20 September 2024, Tenerife, Spain.

Softcover 202(approx) pages 9798331315474 Bruzzone, A. G. and De Felice, F. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

SIMULATION FOR ENERGY, SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT AND ENVIRONMENT. INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 12TH 2024. (SESDE 2024)

Held 18-20 September 2024, Tenerife, Spain. Softcover 122(approx) pages 9798331315481 Bruzzone, A. and Cimino, A. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$100.00

Carbon 2024 Organizing Committee:

CARBON. WORLD CONFERENCE. 2024. (CARBON 2024) CARBON FOR THE FUTURE

Held 14-19 July 2024, Shenzhen, China. Softcover 407 pages 9798331312046 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$135.00

Computers and Industrial Engineering:

COMPUTERS AND INDUSTRIAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 51ST 2024. (CIE51) (3 VOLS)

Held 9-11 December 2024, Sydney, Australia. Softcover 2,422 pages 9798331316259 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$275.00

Deutsche Gesellschaft Fuer Zerstoerungsfreie Pruefung (DGZfP):

SCHALL. 2023. ENTWICKLUNG UND ANWENDUNG DER SCHALLEMISSIONSANALYSE UND ZUSTANDSUBERWACHUNG MIT GEFUHRTEN WELLEN

Berichtsband BB 179 Held 21-22 March 2023, Wetzlar, Germany. Softcover 167 pages 9781713893257 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$100.00

Deutscher Kaelte- und Klimatechnischer Verein (DKV):

DEUTSCHER KAELTE UND KLIMATECHNISCHER VEREIN. ANNUAL MEETING. 49TH 2023. (2 VOLS) DEUTSCHE KAELTE-UND KLIMATAGUNG 2023 HANNOVER Held 22-24 November 2023, Hannover, Germany. Softcover 1,545 pages 9781713894377 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$225.00

EDP Sciences:

ASIA AGRICULTURE AND ANIMAL. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 12TH 2025. (ICAAA 2025) BIO Web of Conferences Volume 164 (2025)

Held 17-19 January 2025, Osaka, Japan. Softcover 112(approx) pages 9798331315504 Oh, K. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$100.00

BIOMEDICAL ENGINEERING AND MEDICAL DEVICES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2025. (ICBEMB 2025)

BIO Web of Conferences Volume 166 (2025) Held 10-12 January 2025, Guangzhou, China. Softcover 104(approx) pages 9798331315368 El Sheikha, A. and Liu, Z. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$100.00

BIOSCIENCE, BIOCHEMISTRY, AND BIOINFORMATICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 15TH 2025. (ICBBB 2025)

BIO Web of Conferences Volume 163 (2025) Held 16-19 January 2025, Bangkok, Thailand. Softcover 190(approx) pages 9798331315344 Cheng, K.-S. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$100.00

COMPOUND-NUCLEAR REACTIONS AND RELATED TOPICS. INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 7TH 2024. (CNR*24)

EPJ Web of Conferences Volume 322 (2025) Held 8-12 July 2024, Vienna, Austria. Softcover 222(approx) pages 9798331315498 Dimitriou, P. and Capote, R. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

ENVIRONMENT POLLUTION AND PREVENTION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 12TH 2024. (ICEPP 2024)

E3S Web of Conferences Volume 620 (2025) Held 8-10 November 2024, Brisbane, Australia. Softcover 110(approx) pages 9798331315528 Dick Haynes, R. J. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$100.00

FOOD SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR. 1ST 2024. (ISOFST 2024) HARNESSING SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY FOR SAFE AND QUALITY FOOD

BIO Web of Conferences Volume 169 (2025) Held 30-31 October 2024, Bogor, Indonesia. Softcover 220(approx) pages 9798331316310 Boing Sitanggang, A. and Gavahian, M. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

GREEN AGRO-INDUSTRY AND BIOECONOMY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2024. (ICGAB 2024)

BIO Web of Conferences Volume 165 (2025) Held 3 October 2024, Malang, Indonesia. Softcover 276(approx) pages 9798331315351 Nurcholis, M. and Al Riza, D. F. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

GREEN ENERGY, ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING AND SUSTAINABLE TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE, 2ND 2024. (ICGEST 2024) E3S Web of Conferences Volume 621 (2025) Held 21-22 November 2024, Bhilai, India. Softcover 538(approx) pages 9798331316150 Chate, V. R. and Verma, A. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$135.00 HARNESSING INNOVATION FOR SUSTAINABILITY IN COMPUTING AND ENGINEERING SOLUTIONS. 2025. (ICSICE-2025) ITM Web of Conferences Volume 76 (2025) Held 19 February 2025, Chennai, India. Softcover 480(approx) pages 9798331316143 Kannadhasan, S. and Sivakumar, P. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$135.00 OCEAN SCIENCES AND SUSTAINABILITY. INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR. 2ND 2024. (ISOSS 2024) MAPPING THE FUTURE: HYDROGRAPHY, OCEAN SCIENCES, AND SUSTAINABILITY BIO Web of Conferences Volume 168 (2025) Held 5 July 2024, Bogor, Indonesia. Softcover 482(approx) pages 9798331316303 Zamani, N. P. and Manik, H. M. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$135.00 SMART AND INNOVATIVE AGRICULTURE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2024. (ICoSIA 2024) BIO Web of Conferences Volume 167 (2025) Held 23-24 October 2024, Yogyakarta, Indonesia and Online. Softcover 454(approx) pages 9798331316136 Tsuchikawa, S. and Frank, M. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$135.00 SUSTAINABLE GREEN ENERGY TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2025. (ICSGET 2025) E3S Web of Conferences Volume 619 (2025) Held 24-25 January 2025, Shamshabad, India. Softcover 846(approx) pages 9798331315511 Nwulu, N. and Natarajan, K. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$175.00 Electrochemical Society (ECS): ECS MEETING. 243RD 2023. (6 PARTS) MEETING ABSTRACTS 2023-01 Meeting Abstracts 2023-01 Held 28 May - 2 June 2023, Boston, Massachusetts, USA. Softcover 3,421 pages 9781713897774 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$450.00

ECS MEETING. 244TH 2023. (8 PARTS) MEETING ABSTRACTS 2023-02

Meeting Abstracts 2023-02 Held 8-12 October 2023, Gothenburg, Sweden. Softcover 4,391 pages 9781713897781 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$595.00

Elsevier Procedia:

ENTERPRISE INFORMATION SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (3 PARTS) (AND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON PROJECT MANAGEMENT AND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON HEALTH AND SOCIAL CARE INFORMATION SYSTEMS AND TECHNOLOGIES) Procedia Computer Science Volume 256 Held 13-15 November 2024, Funchal, Portugal. Softcover 2,080(approx) pages 9798331315559 Martinho, R. and Cruz Cunha, M. M. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$275.00

SMART MOBILITY AND LOGISTICS ECOSYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2024. (SMILE 2024)

Transportation Research Procedia Volume 84 Held 17-19 September 2024, Dhahran, Saudi Arabia. Softcover 710(approx) pages 9798331316334 Yasar, A, and Sheltami, T. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$168.00

SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT AND CLIMATE CHANGE ADAPTATION IN TRANSPORTATION. 1ST 2023. (SDCAT 2023)

Transportation Research Procedia Volume 85 Held 18-20 December 2023, Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam. Softcover 326(approx) pages 9798331316341 Nhat, M. B. and Quang, N. T. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$153.00

TRANSPORT SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 21ST 2024. (ICTS 2024)

Transportation Research Procedia Volume 80 Held 20-21 May 2024, Portoroz, Slovenia. Softcover 652(approx) pages 9798331316327 Zanne, M. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$168.00

Emily C. and John E. Hansen Intellectual Property Law Institute:

INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY LAW AND POLICY CONFERENCE. ANNUAL. 31ST 2024. (2 VOLS)

Held 4-5 April 2024, New York, New York, USA. Softcover 1,459 pages 9798331306830 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$200.00

Engineers Society of Western Pennsylvania (ESWP):

WATER CONFERENCE. ANNUAL INTERNATIONAL. 85TH 2024. (IWC 2024) (2 VOLS) THE WORLD'S PREMIER CONFERENCE ON INDUSTRIAL WATER & WASTEWATER

Held 3-7 November 2024, Las Vegas, Nevada, USA. Softcover 1,589 pages 9798331312992 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$195.00

European Association of Geoscientists and Engineers (EAGE):

BOREHOLE TECHNOLOGIES. EAGE WORKSHOP. 2024. PIONEERING SUSTAINABLE SOLUTIONS IN ENERGY

Held 29-30 October 2024, Hangzhou, China. Softcover 56(approx) pages 9798331316433 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$85.00

EUROPEAN ASSOCIATION OF GEOSCIENTISTS AND ENGINEERS ANNUAL CONFERENCE AND EXHIBITION. 85TH 2024. (7 VOLS)

Held 10-13 June 2024, Oslo, Norway. Softcover 5,121 pages 9798331310011 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$550.00

European Council for an Energy Efficient Economy (ECEEE):

EUROPEAN COUNCIL FOR AN ENERGY EFFICIENT ECONOMY SUMMER STUDY. 2019. (3 VOLS)

Held 3-8 June 2019, Hyeres, France. Softcover 1,740 pages 9798331316501 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$275.00

EUROPEAN COUNCIL FOR AN ENERGY EFFICIENT ECONOMY SUMMER STUDY. 2021. (2 VOLS)

Held 7-11 June 2021, Online. Softcover 1,262 pages 9798331316518 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$195.00

EUROPEAN COUNCIL FOR AN ENERGY EFFICIENT ECONOMY SUMMER STUDY. 2022. (3 VOLS)

Held 6-11 June 2022, Hyeres, France. Softcover 1,492 pages 9798331316525 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$275.00

EUROPEAN COUNCIL FOR AN ENERGY EFFICIENT ECONOMY SUMMER STUDY. 2024. (3 VOLS)

Held 10-15 June 2024, Hauts-de-France, France. Softcover 1,299 pages 9798331316440 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$275.00

European Distance and E-Learning Network (EDEN):

EUROPEAN DISTANCE AND E-LEARNING NETWORK ANNUAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (EDEN 2024) LEARNING IN THE AGE OF AI: TOWARDS IMAGINATIVE FUTURES (CONCISE AND OTHER PAPERS) Held 16-18 June 2024, Graz, Austria. Concise & Other Papers. Softcover 209 pages 9798331303457 Duart, J. M. and Trepule, E. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

EUROPEAN DISTANCE AND E-LEARNING NETWORK ANNUAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (EDEN 2024) LEARNING IN THE AGE OF AI: TOWARDS IMAGINATIVE FUTURES (FULL PAPERS) Held 16-18 June 2024, Graz, Austria. Full Papers.

Softcover 310 pages 9798331303440 Duart, J. M. and Trepule, E. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

GEOMODEL LLC:

ISSUES OF GEOLOGICAL EXPLORATION AND DEVELOPMENT OIL AND GAS FIELDS. SCIENTIFIC AND PRACTICAL CONFERENCE. 26TH 2024. (GEOMODEL 2024)

Held 9-12 February 2024, Gelendzhik, Russia. Softcover 457 pages 9798331307073 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$130.00

Institute of Acoustics (IOA):

UNDERWATER ACOUSTICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICUA 2024)

Proceedings of the Institute of Acoustics Volume 46 Pt.1 Held 17-20 June 2024, Bath, UK Softcover 478 pages 9798331309855 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$130.00

Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers (IEEE):

ADVANCED COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2024. (ICACCTech 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 16-17 November 2024, Sonipat, India. Softcover 913 pages 9798331519063 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$346.00

ADVANCED ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. (ICAEE 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 5-7 November 2024, Sidi-Bel-Abbes, Algeria. Softcover 896 pages 9798350349368 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$343.00 ADVANCED POWER ENGINEERING AND ENERGY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (APEE 2024)

Held 10-11 September 2024, Johor Bahru, Malaysia. Softcover 181 pages 9798350360943 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$208.00

ADVANCED SENSING, INTELLIGENT MANUFACTURING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. (ASIM 2024)

Held 20-22 December 2024, Wuhan, China. Softcover 174 pages 9798331524463 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$207.00

ADVANCEMENT IN ELECTRONICS AND COMMUNICATION ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (AECE 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 22-23 November 2024, Ghaziabad, India. Softcover 1,416 pages 9798350364736 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$432.00

ADVANCES IN ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING AND COMPUTER APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (AEECA 2024)

Held 16-18 August 2024, Dalian, China. Softcover 802 pages 9798350355260 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$319.00

AEROSPACE ELECTRONICS AND REMOTE SENSING TECHNOLOGY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICARES 2024)

Held 8-9 November 2024, Yogyakarta, Indonesia. Softcover 306 pages 9798331542023 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$230.00

ANTENNAS AND PROPAGATION. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2024. (ISAP 2024)

Held 5-8 November 2024, Incheon, South Korea. Softcover 721 pages 9798350364781 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$307.00

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND DATA PROCESSING SYMPOSIUM. INTERNATIONAL. 8TH 2024. (IDAP 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 21-22 September 2024, Malatya, Turkiye. Softcover 1,315 pages 9798331531508 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$412.00

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND EDUCATION. INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 6TH 2024. (WAIE 2024)

Held 28-30 September 2024, Tokyo, Japan. Softcover 418 pages 9798350378900 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$251.00

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND EXTENDED AND VIRTUAL REALITY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2025. (AIXVR 2025)

Held 27-29 January 2025, Lisbon, Portugal. Softcover 463 pages 9798331521585 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$259.00

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND SOFTWARE ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. (ICAISE 2024)

Held 25-27 October 2024, Singapore. Softcover 91 pages 9798331532871 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$192.00

ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE X HUMANITIES, EDUCATION, AND ART. 2024. (AlxHEART 2024) Held 30 September - 2 October 2024, Laguna Hills, California, USA. Softcover 101 pages 9798350391022 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)
List Price \$193.00
ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE, COMPUTER TECHNOLOGY AND CONTROL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR. 2024. (ACTCE 2024) Held 28-29 September 2024, Wuhan, China. Softcover 558 pages 9798331521721 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$276.00
AUTOMATION SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 20TH 2024. (CASE 2024) (5 VOLS) Held 28 August - 1 September 2024, Bari, Italy. Softcover 4,211 pages 9798350358520 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$869.00
BEHAVIOURAL AND SOCIAL COMPUTING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 11TH 2024. (BESC 2024) Held 16-18 August 2024, Harbin, China. Softcover 563 pages 9798331531911 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$275.00
BIG DATA AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND SOFTWARE ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2024. (ICBASE 2024) (2 VOLS) Held 20-22 September 2024, Wenzhou, China. Softcover 956 pages 9798331506629 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$349.00
BIG DATA AND CLOUD COMPUTING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (BDCloud 2024) Held 30 October - 2 November 2024, Kaifeng, China. Softcover 31 pages 9798331510275 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$95.00
BIG DATA AND INFORMATION ANALYTICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 10TH 2024. (BigDIA 2024) (2 VOLS) Held 25-28 October 2024, Chiang Mai, Thailand. Softcover 894 pages 9798350354638 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$342.00
BIG DATA AND SMART COMPUTING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2025. (BigComp 2025) Held 9-12 February 2025, Kota Kinabalu, Malaysia. Softcover 438 pages 9798331529031 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$255.00
BIG DATA COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 10TH 2024. (BigCom 2024) Held 9-11 August 2024, Dalian, China. Softcover 292 pages 9798331509545 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$228.00
BIG DATA. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (BigData 2024) (11 VOLS) Held 15-18 December 2024, Washington, DC, USA. Softcover 8,888 pages 9798350362497 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$1,748.00

BODY SENSOR NETWORKS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 20TH 2024. (BSN 2024) Held 15-17 October 2024, Chicago, Illinois, USA. Softcover 456 pages 9798331530150 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$266.00
CHALLENGES, OPPORTUNITIES, INNOVATIONS AND APPLICATIONS IN ELECTRONIC TEXTILES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (E-TEXTILES 2024) Held 19-21 November 2024, Berlin, Germany. Softcover 358 pages 9798331516871 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$239.00
CHILEAN COMPUTER SCIENCE SOCIETY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 43RD 2024. (SCCC 2024) Held 28-30 October 2024, Temuco, Chile. Softcover 338 pages 9798331527907 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$235.00
CLOUD COMPUTING TECHNOLOGY AND SCIENCE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (CloudCon
2024) Held 9-11 December 2024, Abu Dhabi, United Arab Emirates. Softcover 194 pages 9798331507596 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$212.00
COGNITIVE MACHINE INTELLIGENCE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (CogMI 2024) Held 28-31 October 2024, Washington, DC, USA. Softcover 296 pages 9798350386738 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$230.00
COLLABORATION AND INTERNET COMPUTING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 10TH 2024. (CIC 2024) Held 28-30 October 2024, Washington, DC, USA. Softcover 143 pages 9798350386714 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$202.00
COMMUNICATION AND NETWORKS. ASIAN CONFERENCE. 2024. (ASIANComNet 2024) Held 24-27 October 2024, Bangkok, Thailand. Softcover 511 pages 9798350367225 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$269.00
COMMUNICATION ENGINEERING. WORLD SYMPOSIUM. 7TH 2024. (WSCE 2024) Held 28-30 September 2024, Tokyo, Japan. Softcover 69 pages 9798331542832 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$153.00
COMMUNICATION SYSTEMS. EUROPEAN CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (ECCS 2024) Held 15-17 May 2024, Vienna, Austria. Softcover 82 pages 9798350377934 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$180.00
COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 24TH 2024. (ICCT 2024) (3 VOLS) Held 18-20 October 2024, Chengdu, China. Softcover 2,109 pages 9798350363777 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$574.00
COMMUNICATIONS AND FUTURE INTERNET. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2024. (ICCFI 2024) Held 19-21 July 2024, Kagoshima-shi, Japan. Softcover 75 pages 9798350389067 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$168.00

COMMUNICATIONS. IEEE VIRTUAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (VCC 2024) Held 3-5 December 2024, New York, USA. Softcover 267 pages 9798331530105 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$224.00 COMPUTATIONAL AND CHARACTERIZATION TECHNIQUES IN ENGINEERING AND SCIENCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE, 2ND 2024, (IC3TES 2024) (2 VOLS) Held 15-16 November 2024, Lucknow, India. Softcover 1,398 pages 9798350364705 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$433.00 COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE FOR SECURITY, COMMUNICATION AND SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT. **INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (CISCSD 2024)** Held 25-26 April 2024, Port Blair, India. Softcover 300 pages 9798350365412 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$231.00 COMPUTER AND INFORMATION SCIENCE. IEEE/ACIS INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 24TH 2024. (ICIS 2024) Held 20-22 September 2024, Shanghai, China. Softcover 217 pages 9798350376654 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$214.00 COMPUTER APPLICATIONS TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. (CCAT 2024) Held 15-17 November 2024, Wenzhou, China. Softcover 79 pages 9798331539801 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$172.00 COMPUTER COMMUNICATION, NETWORKS AND INFORMATION SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (CCNIS 2024) Held 25-27 October 2024, Singapore. Softcover 206 pages 9798331507053 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$212.00 COMPUTER SCIENCE AND EDUCATIONAL TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2024. (ISCSET 2024) Held 17-19 July 2024, Lauta/Laubusch, Germany. Softcover 151 pages 9798350390810 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$201.00 COMPUTER SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2024. (UBMK 2024) (2 VOLS) Held 26-28 October 2024, Antalya, Turkiye. Softcover 1,211 pages 9798350365894 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$395.00 COMPUTER SCIENCE AND INTELLIGENT CONTROL. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 8TH 2024. (ISCSIC 2024) Held 6-8 September 2024, Zhengzhou, China. Softcover 508 pages 9798350380293 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$267.00 COMPUTER SECURITY APPLICATIONS CONFERENCE WORKSHOPS. ANNUAL. 2024. (ACSAC Workshops) Held 9-10 December 2024, Honolulu, Hawaii, USA. Softcover 300 pages 9798331532826 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$229.00

COMPUTER SECURITY APPLICATIONS CONFERENCE. ANNUAL. 2024. (ACSAC 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 9-13 December 2024, Honolulu, Hawaii, USA. Softcover 1,275 pages 9798331520892 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$411.00

COMPUTER TECHNOLOGIES AND DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2024. (TechDev 2024)

Held 9-11 October 2024, Huddersfield, United Kingdom. Softcover 103 pages 9798331539788 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$195.00

COMPUTER, BIG DATA AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2024 (ICCBD+AI 2024)

Held 1-3 November 2024, Jingdezhen, China. Softcover 672 pages 9798331534004 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$295.00

COMPUTING COMMUNICATION AND NETWORKING TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 15TH 2024. (ICCCNT 2024) (19 VOLS)

Held 24-28 June 2024, Kamand, India. Softcover 15,405 pages 9798350370270 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$2,912.00

COMPUTING, APPLICATIONS AND SYSTEMS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (COMPAS 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 25-26 September 2024, Cox's Bazar, Bangladesh. Softcover 1,075 pages 9798331529772 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$370.00

COMPUTING, COMMUNICATION, CONTROL AND AUTOMATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2024. (ICCUBEA 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 23-24 August 2024, Pune, India. Softcover 1,205 pages 9798350391787 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$399.00

COMPUTING, COMMUNICATION, PERCEPTION AND QUANTUM TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. (CCPQT 2024)

Held 25-27 October 2024, Zhuhai, China. Softcover 404 pages 9798331528393 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$248.00

CONSUMER ELECTRONICS-ASIA. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICCE-Asia 2024)

Held 3-6 November 2024, Danang, Vietnam. Softcover 630 pages 9798331530846 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$287.00

CONTROL THEORY AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (ICoCTA 2024)

Held 18-20 October 2024, Hangzhou, China. Softcover 353 pages 9798331506162 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$239.00

CONTROL, AUTOMATION AND SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 24TH 2024. (ICCAS 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 29 October - 1 November 2024, Jeju, South Korea. Softcover 1,287 pages 9798331517939 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$409.00

CONTROL, DECISION AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 10TH 2024.

(CODIT 2024) (4 VOLS) Held 1-4 July 2024, Vallette, Malta. Softcover 3,056 pages 9798350373981 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$745.00

CYBER AND IT SERVICE MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 12TH 2024. (CITSM 2024)

Held 3-4 October 2024, Batam, Indonesia. Softcover 609 pages 9798331528805 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$285.00

CYBERSECURITY, INTERNET OF THINGS AND SOFT COMPUTING. ASIA-EUROPE CONFERENCE. 2025. (CITSC 2025) (2 VOLS)

Held 10-12 January 2025, Rimini, Italy. Softcover 1,054 pages 9798331504212 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$369.00

CYBERWORLDS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (CW 2024)

Held 29-31 October 2024, Kofu, Japan. Softcover 394 pages 9798331527181 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$247.00

DATA ANALYTICS, COMPUTING AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. (ICDACAI 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 18-20 October 2024, Zakopane, Poland. Softcover 1,074 pages 9798331519049 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$372.00

DATA MINING WORKSHOPS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICDMW 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 9 December 2024, Abu Dhabi, United Arab Emirates. Softcover 911 pages 9798331530648 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$345.00

DATA MINING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICDM 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 9-12 December 2024, Abu Dhabi, United Arab Emirates. Softcover 976 pages 9798331506698 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$356.00

DATA SCIENCE AND MACHINE LEARNING APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2025. (CDMA 2025)

Held 16-17 February 2025, Riyadh, Saudi Arabia. Softcover 200 pages 9798331539702 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$212.00

DATA SCIENCE IN CYBERSPACE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2024. (DSC 2024)

Held 23-26 August 2024, Jinan, China. Softcover 839 pages 9798350391374 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$325.00

DATA, INFORMATION, KNOWLEDGE AND WISDOM. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (DIKW 2024)

Held 13-15 December 2024, Wuhan, China. Softcover 89 pages 9798331540555 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$192.00 DECISION AND CONTROL. IEEE CONFERENCE. 63RD 2024. (CDC 2024) (10 VOLS) Held 16-19 December 2024, Milan, Italy. Softcover 7,227 pages 9798350316346 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$1,620.00 DEPENDABILITY IN SENSOR, CLOUD AND BIG DATA SYSTEMS AND APPLICATIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE, 2024, (DependSvs 2024) Held 13-15 December 2024, Wuhan, China. Softcover 37 pages 9798331540517 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$99.00 DEPENDABLE COMPUTING. IEEE PACIFIC RIM INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 29TH 2024. (PRDC 2024) Held 13-15 November 2024, Osaka, Japan. Softcover 236 pages 9798331540753 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$219.00 DIGITAL HOME. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2024. (ISDH 2024) Held 1-3 November 2024, Guilin, China. Softcover 365 pages 9798331509880 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$240.00 DIGITAL IMAGE COMPUTING: TECHNIQUES AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (DICTA 2024) Held 27-29 November 2024, Perth, Australia. Softcover 769 pages 9798350379044 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$315.00 DISTRIBUTED SIMULATION AND REAL TIME APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 28TH 2024. (DS-RT 2024) Held 7-9 October 2024, Urbino, Italy. Softcover 176 pages 9798331527228 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$208.00 EDUCATION AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 10TH 2024. (ICET 2024) Held 10 October 2024, Malang, Indonesia. Softcover 240 pages 9798331522490 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$219.00 E-HEALTH AND BIOENGINEERING CONFERENCE. 2024. (EHB 2024) Held 14-15 November 2024, Iasi, Romania. Softcover 477 pages 9798331532154 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$264.00 ELECTRIC AND POWER ENGINEERING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE AND EXPOSITION. 2024. (EPEi 2024) Held 17-19 October 2024, Iasi, Romania. Softcover 719 pages 9798350356205 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$304.00 ELECTRIC POWER EQUIPMENT - SWITCHING TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2024. (ICEPE-ST 2024) (2 VOLS) Held 10-13 November 2024, Xiamen, China. Softcover 1,031 pages 9798350388954 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

www.proceedings.com

List Price \$365.00

ELECTRICAL AND POWER ENGINEERING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE AND WORKSHOP OBUDA. 7TH 2024. (CANDO-EPE 2024)

Held 17-18 October 2024, Budapest, Hungary. Softcover 347 pages 9798331531126 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$235.00

ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING, COMPUTER SCIENCE AND INFORMATICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 11TH 2024. (EECSI 2024)

Held 26-27 September 2024, Yogyakarta, Indonesia. Softcover 835 pages 9798350355321 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$329.00

ELECTRICAL POWER, ELECTRONICS, COMMUNICATIONS, CONTROLS AND INFORMATICS SEMINAR. 12TH 2024. (EECCIS 2024)

Held 16-18 October 2024, Malang, Indonesia. Softcover 230 pages 9798350379921 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$219.00

ELECTRICITY DISTRIBUTION. CHINA INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (CICED 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 12-13 September 2024, Hangzhou, China. Softcover 1,488 pages 9798350368352 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$445.00

ELECTROMAGNETIC COMPATIBILITY CONFERENCE. CHINA POWER SUPPLY SOCIETY. 2ND 2024. (CPEMC 2024)

Held 16-18 August 2024, Hangzhou, China. Softcover 380 pages 9798331509569 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$243.00

ELECTRONIC CRIME RESEARCH. APWG SYMPOSIUM. 2024. (eCrime 2024)

Held 24-26 September 2024, Boston, Massachusetts, USA. Softcover 203 pages 9798331524500 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$211.00

ELECTRONICS AND DEVICES, COMPUTATIONAL SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICEDCS 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 23-25 September 2024, Marseille, France. Softcover 1,308 pages 9798331527631 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$417.00

ELECTRONICS AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. (EIT 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 20-22 September 2024, Chengdu, China. Softcover 960 pages 9798350369168 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$350.00

ELECTRONICS ENGINEERING. ASIA CONFERENCE. 2ND 2024. (ACEE 2024)

Held 19-21 April 2024, Singapore. Softcover 53 pages 9798350375268 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$126.00

EMBEDDED SOFTWARE AND SYSTEMS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICESS 2024)

Held 13-15 December 2024, Wuhan, China. Softcover 25 pages 9798331540531 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$95.00

EMERGING TRENDS IN NETWORKS AND COMPUTER COMMUNICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ETNCC 2024) (2 VOLS) Held 23-25 July 2024, Windhoek, Namibia. Softcover 873 pages 9798350353273 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$353.00 ENABLING TECHNOLOGIES: INFRASTRUCTURE FOR COLLABORATIVE ENTERPRISES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 32ND 2024. (WETICE 2024) Held 26-28 June 2024, Reggio Emilia, Italy. Softcover 154 pages 9798331505882 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$204.00 ENERGY CONVERSION CONGRESS AND EXPOSITION. IEEE. 2024. (ECCE 2024) (10 VOLS) Held 20-24 October 2024, Phoenix, Arizona, USA. Softcover 7,455 pages 9798350376074 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$1,516.00 ENERGY STORAGE AND CONVERSION. CPSS AND IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2024. (ISESC 2024) (2 VOLS) Held 8-11 November 2024, Xi'an, China. Softcover 1,187 pages 9798350380521 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$392.00 ENVIRONMENT AND ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (EEEIC/I&CPS Europe 2024) (3 VOLS) (AND IEEE INDUSTRIAL AND COMMERCIAL POWER SYSTEMS EUROPE) (3 VOLS) Held 17-20 June 2024. Rome. Italv. Softcover 1,691 pages 9798350355192 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$495.00 HARMONICS AND QUALITY OF POWER. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 21ST 2024. (ICHQP 2024) (2 VOLS) Held 15-18 October 2024, Chengdu, China. Softcover 892 pages 9798350382570 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$340.00 HIGH PERFORMANCE COMPUTER ARCHITECTURE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2025. (HPCA 2025) (3 VOLS) Held 1-5 March 2025, Las Vegas, Nevada, USA. Softcover 1,765 pages 9798331506483 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$509.00 HIGH PERFORMANCE COMPUTING, DATA AND ANALYTICS WORKSHOP. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 31ST 2024. (HIPCW 2024) Held 18-21 December 2024, Bangalore, India. Softcover 230 pages 9798331509125 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$218.00 HIGH PERFORMANCE COMPUTING, DATA, AND ANALYTICS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 31ST 2024. (HiPC 2024) Held 18-21 December 2024, Bangalore, India. Softcover 290 pages 9798331509101 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$229.00 ICT FOR SMART SOCIETY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICISS 2024) (2 VOLS) Held 4-5 September 2024, Bandung, Indonesia. Softcover 1,103 pages 9798350389661 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$381.00

IDENTIFICATION, INFORMATION AND KNOWLEDGE IN THE INTERNET OF THINGS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (IIKI 2024)

Held 6-8 December 2024, Kusatsu, Japan. Softcover 286 pages 9798331510640 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$227.00

INDUSTRIAL AUTOMATION, ROBOTICS AND CONTROL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (IARCE 2024)

Held 15-17 November 2024, Chengdu, China. Softcover 539 pages 9798350380330 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$272.00

INDUSTRIAL ELECTRONICS AND APPLICATIONS CONFERENCE. IEEE. 2024. (IEACon 2024)

Held 4-5 November 2024, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. Softcover 246 pages 9798350382983 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$219.00

INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2024. (ICTech 2024)

Held 12-14 April 2024, Xiamen, China. Softcover 503 pages 9798350376265 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$266.00

INFORMATION ENGINEERING. ASIA CONFERENCE. 5TH 2025. (ACIE 2025)

Held 10-12 January 2025, Phuket, Thailand. Softcover 192 pages 9798331528416 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$210.00

INFORMATION FORENSICS AND SECURITY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 2024. (WIFS 2024)

Held 2-5 December 2024, Rome, Italy. Softcover 311 pages 9798350364439 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$232.00

INFORMATION MANAGEMENT AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICIMTech 2024)

Held 28-29 August 2024, Bali, Indonesia. Softcover 822 pages 9798350390032 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$325.00

INFORMATION SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 14TH 2024. (ICIST 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 6-9 December 2024, Chengdu, China. Softcover 974 pages 9798350353341 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$350.00

INFORMATION SCIENCES AND SYSTEMS. ANNUAL CONFERENCE. 59TH 2025. (CISS 2025)

Held 19-21 March 2025, Baltimore, Maryland, USA. Softcover 519 pages 9798331513276 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$273.00

INFORMATION SYSTEMS AND COMPUTER AIDED EDUCATION. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2024. (ICISCAE 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 27-29 September 2024, Dalian, China. Softcover 1,322 pages 9798350350777 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$413.00

www.proceedings.com

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY IN MEDICINE AND EDUCATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 14TH 2024. (ITME 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 13-15 September 2024, Guiyang, China. Softcover 1,202 pages 9798350356687 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$401.00

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY, COMMUNICATION ECOSYSTEM AND MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ITCEM 2024)

Held 20-22 December 2024, Bangkok, Thailand. Softcover 298 pages 9798331542702 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$230.00

INNOVATION, KNOWLEDGE, AND MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICIKM 2024)

Held 21-23 June 2024, Rome, Italy. Softcover 65 pages 9798350389043 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$145.00

INNOVATIONS IN INTELLIGENT SYSTEMS AND APPLICATIONS CONFERENCE. 2024. (ASYU 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 16-18 October 2024, Ankara, Turkiye. Softcover 916 pages 9798350379440 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$345.00

INNOVATIVE ENGINEERING SCIENCES AND TECHNOLOGICAL RESEARCH. INTERNATIONAL

CONFERENCE. 1ST 2024. (ICIESTR 2024) Held 14-15 May 2024, Muscat, Oman. Softcover 579 pages 9798350348644 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$279.00

INTELLIGENT COMPUTING AND HUMAN-COMPUTER INTERACTION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2024. (ICHCI 2024)

Held 27-29 September 2024, Nanchang, China. Softcover 646 pages 9798350368291 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$290.00

KNOWLEDGE GRAPH. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICKG 2024)

Held 11-12 December 2024, Abu Dhabi, United Arab Emirates. Softcover 512 pages 9798331508838 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$266.00

MACHINE LEARNING AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICMLA 2024) (3 VOLS) Held 18-20 December 2024, Miami, Florida, USA. Softcover 1,933 pages 9798350374896

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$541.00

MACHINE LEARNING AND APPLIED NETWORK TECHNOLOGIES. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE.

2024. (ICMLANT 2024) Held 12-13 December 2024, San Salvador, El Salvador. Softcover 150 pages 9798350389197 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$202.00

MACHINE VISION, IMAGE PROCESSING AND IMAGING TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2024. (MVIPIT 2024)

Held 13-15 September 2024, Zhangjiakou, China. Softcover 250 pages 9798331543044 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$220.00 MECHATRONICS - MECHATRONIKA. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 21ST 2024. (ME 2024) Held 4-6 December 2024, Brno, Czech Republic. Softcover 394 pages 9798350394917 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$245.00 MECHATRONICS, ROBOTICS AND AUTOMATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2024. (ICMRA 2024) Held 20-22 September 2024, Wuhan, China, Softcover 209 pages 9798350352481 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$213.00 MICROWAVE AND MILLIMETER WAVE TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICMMT 2024) (4 VOLS) Held 16-19 May 2024, Beijing, China. Softcover 2,230 pages 9798350389975 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$634.00 MIXED AND AUGMENTED REALITY ADJUNCT. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2024. (ISMAR-Adjunct 2024) Held 21-25 October 2024, Bellevue, Washington, USA. Softcover 696 pages 9798331506926 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$299.00 MULTIMEDIA AND EXPO. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICME 2024) (6 VOLS) Held 15-19 July 2024, Niagara Falls, Ontario, Canada. Softcover 4,004 pages 9798350390162 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$945.00 MULTIMEDIA. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2024. (ISM 2024) Held 11-13 December 2024, Tokyo, Japan. Softcover 293 pages 9798331511128 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$228.00 NATURAL AND ENGINEERING SCIENCES FOR SAHEL'S SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT. IEEE MULTI-CONFERENCE. 2024. (MNE3SD 2024) Held 28-30 November 2024, Ouagadougou, Burkina Faso. Softcover 107 pages 9798350356304 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$194.00 NETWORK COMPUTING AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 22ND 2024. (NCA 2024) Held 24-26 October 2024, Bertinoro, Italy. Softcover 304 pages 9798331510190 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$230.00 NETWORK FUNCTION VIRTUALIZATION AND SOFTWARE DEFINED NETWORKS. IEEE CONFERENCE. 2024. (NFV-SDN 2024) Held 5-7 November 2024, Natal, Brazil. Softcover 229 pages 9798350380545 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$219.00 NETWORKS, COMPUTERS AND COMMUNICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2024. (ISNCC 2024) Held 22-25 October 2024, Washington, DC, USA. Softcover 816 pages 9798350364927 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$322.00

NEW POWER SYSTEM AND POWER ELECTRONICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (NPSPE 2024) Held 16-18 August 2024, Dalian, China. Softcover 276 pages 9798350389876 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$225.00 NEW TRENDS IN COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (NTCI 2024) Held 18-20 October 2024, Qingdao, China, Softcover 601 pages 9798331517038 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$282.00 OPTICS AND PHOTONICS. ITALIAN CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICOP 2024) Held 17-19 June 2024, Firenze, Italy. Softcover 131 pages 9798350361810 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$199.00 PARALLEL AND DISTRIBUTED PROCESSING WITH APPLICATIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2024. (ISPA 2024) (3 VOLS) Held 30 October - 2 November 2024, Kaifeng, China. Softcover 2,277 pages 9798331509729 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$614.00 PHYSICAL ASSURANCE AND INSPECTION OF ELECTRONICS. IEEE. 2024. (PAINE 2024) Held 12-14 November 2024, Huntsville, Alabama, USA. Softcover 257 pages 9798331542269 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$221.00 POWER AND ENERGY APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2024. (ICPEA 2024) Held 18-20 October 2024, Taiyuan, China. Softcover 802 pages 9798350356120 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$318.00 POWER AND RENEWABLE ENERGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2024. (ICPRE 2024) (3 VOLS) Held 20-23 September 2024, Guangzhou, China. Softcover 1,827 pages 9798350377477 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$517.00 POWER, ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING, ELECTRONICS AND CONTROL, INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE, 2024. (PEEEC 2024) (2 VOLS) Held 14-16 August 2024, Athens, Greece. Softcover 1,264 pages 9798350378924 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$409.00 POWER, INTELLIGENT COMPUTING AND SYSTEMS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (ICPICS 2024) (3 VOLS) Held 26-28 July 2024, Shenyang, China. Softcover 1,742 pages 9798350374322 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$494.00 POWERAFRICA, IEEE PES/IAS, 2024, (2 VOLS) Held 7-11 October 2024, Johannesburg, South Africa. Softcover 969 pages 9798350389395 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$337.00 REGION 10 SYMPOSIUM. IEEE. 2024. (TENSYMP 2024) (2 VOLS) Held 27-29 September 2024, New Delhi, India. Softcover 1,426 pages 9798350364873 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$440.00

ROBOTICS CONFERENCE. IBERIAN. 7TH 2024. (ROBOT 2024) Held 6-8 November 2024, Madrid, Spain. Softcover 649 pages 9798350376371 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$291.00 SATELLITE INTERNET. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (SAT-NET 2024) Held 25-27 October 2024. Xi'an City. China. Softcover 83 pages 9798350387469 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$192.00 SELF SUSTAINABLE ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2024. (ICSSAS 2024) (2 VOLS) Held 23-25 October 2024, Erode, India. Softcover 1,690 pages 9798350368420 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$479.00 SEMICONDUCTOR AND ELECTRONIC TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 3RD 2024. (ISSET 2024) Held 23-25 August 2024, Xi'an, China. Softcover 645 pages 9798350390292 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$289.00 SICE FESTIVAL WITH ANNUAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (SICE FES 2024) Held 27-30 August 2024, Kochi City, Japan. Softcover 760 pages 9798331544461 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$309.00 SIGNAL PROCESSING AND INFORMATION SECURITY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2024. (ICSPIS 2024) Held 12-14 November 2024, Dubai, United Arab Emirates. Softcover 352 pages 9798350368680 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$244.00 SIGNAL PROCESSING CONFERENCE. EUROPEAN. 32ND 2024. (EUSIPCO 2024) (4 VOLS) Held 26-30 August 2024, Lyon, France. Softcover 2,761 pages 9798331519773 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$712.00 SIGNAL PROCESSING, COMMUNICATIONS AND ENGINEERING MANAGEMENT CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (ISPCEM 2024) (2 VOLS) Held 28-30 November 2024, Montreal, Quebec, Canada. Softcover 1,094 pages 9798331528683 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$377.00 SIGNAL, INFORMATION AND DATA PROCESSING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICSIDP 2024) (5 VOLS) Held 22-24 November 2024, Zhuhai, China. Softcover 3,645 pages 9798331515676 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$872.00 SIGNALS, SYSTEMS, AND COMPUTERS. ASILOMAR CONFERENCE. 58TH 2024. (3 VOLS) Held 27-30 October 2024, Pacific Grove, California, USA. Softcover 1,915 pages 9798350354065 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$537.00

SMART CITY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (SmartCity 2024) Held 13-15 December 2024, Wuhan, China. Softcover 83 pages 9798331540494 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$191.00 SMART ELECTRONIC SYSTEMS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2024. (iSES 2024) Held 16-18 December 2024. New Delhi. India. Softcover 387 pages 9798331533236 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$248.00 SMART SENSORS AND APPLICATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2024. (ICSSA 2024) Held 10-12 September 2024, Penang, Malaysia. Softcover 211 pages 9798350354300 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$216.00 SMART WORLD CONGRESS. IEEE. 2024. (SWC 2024) (4 VOLS) Held 2-7 December 2024, Nadi, Fiji. Softcover 2,560 pages 9798331520878 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$701.00 SOCIAL COMPUTING AND NETWORKING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (SocialCom 2024) Held 30 October - 2 November 2024, Kaifeng, China. Softcover 73 pages 9798331521103 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$160.00 SOFT COMPUTING FOR SECURITY APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (ICSCSA 2024) Held 24-25 September 2024, Salem, India. Softcover 742 pages 9798331515737 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$307.00 SUSTAINABLE COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (SustainCom 2024) Held 30 October - 2 November 2024, Kaifeng, China. Softcover 25 pages 9798331521066 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$95.00 SUSTAINABLE EXPERT SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (ICSES 2024) (3 VOLS) Held 15-17 October 2024, Kaski, Nepal. Softcover 1,904 pages 9798331540371 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$524.00 SYMBOLIC AND NUMERIC ALGORITHMS FOR SCIENTIFIC COMPUTING. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 26TH 2024. (SYNASC 2024) Held 16-19 September 2024, Timisoara, Romania. Softcover 419 pages 9798331532840 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$253.00 SYSTEMS, ADVANCED TECHNOLOGIES AND KNOWLEDGE. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2024. (ISSATK 2024) Held 2-3 November 2024, Kairouan, Tunisia. Softcover 227 pages 9798331540180 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$215.00

SYSTEMS, APPLICATIONS AND TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE. IEEE LONG ISLAND. 2024. (LISAT 2024) Held 15 November 2024, Holtsville, New York, USA. Softcover 146 pages 9798331506674 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$200.00 SYSTEMS, MAN, AND CYBERNETICS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (SMC 2024) (7 VOLS) Held 6-10 October 2024, Kuching, Malavsia, Softcover 5,421 pages 9781665410212 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$1,203.00 TECHNOLOGY INNOVATION AND ITS APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE, 2ND 2024, (ICTIIA 2024) (2 VOLS) Held 12-13 September 2024, Medan, Indonesia. Softcover 944 pages 9798350351620 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$349.00 TOOLS WITH ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 36TH 2024. (ICTAI 2024) (2 VOLS) Held 28-30 October 2024, Herndon, Virginia, USA, Softcover 1,055 pages 9798331527242 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$370.00 TRUST, PRIVACY AND SECURITY IN INTELLIGENT SYSTEMS, AND APPLICATIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (TPS-ISA 2024) Held 28-31 October 2024, Washington, DC, USA. Softcover 576 pages 9798350386752 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$279.00 TRUST, SECURITY AND PRIVACY IN COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 23RD 2024. (TrustCom 2024) (4 VOLS) Held 17-21 December 2024, Sanya, China. Softcover 2,721 pages 9798331506216 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$724.00 ULTRASONICS, FERROELECTRICS, AND FREQUENCY CONTROL JOINT SYMPOSIUM. IEEE. 2024. (UFFC-JS 2024) (4 VOLS) Held 22-26 September 2024, Taipei, Taiwan. Softcover 2,507 pages 9798350371918 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$690.00 VEHICULAR CONTROL AND INTELLIGENCE. CAA INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2024. (CVCI 2024) (2 VOLS) Held 25-27 October 2024, Chongging, China. Softcover 1,269 pages 9798331504908 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$410.00 VEHICULAR TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE. IEEE. 99TH 2024. (VTC2024-SPRING) (5 VOLS) Held 24-27 June 2024, Singapore. Softcover 3,550 pages 9798350387421 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$858.00 VIRTUAL REALITY AND 3D USER INTERFACES. IEEE CONFERENCE. 2025. (VR 2025) Held 8-12 March 2025, Saint Malo, France. Softcover 785 pages 9798331536466

www.proceedings.com

List Price \$321.00

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

VISUAL ANALYTICS IN HEALTHCARE. WORKSHOP. 2024. (VAHC 2024) Held 9 November 2024, San Francisco, California, USA. Softcover 29 pages 9798331522179 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$95.00 VISUAL INFORMATION PROCESSING. EUROPEAN WORKSHOP. 12TH 2024. (EUVIP 2024) Held 8-11 September 2024, Geneva, Switzerland, Softcover 190 pages 9798350391152 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$213.00 WIDE BANDGAP POWER DEVICES AND APPLICATIONS IN EUROPE. IEEE WORKSHOP. 2024. (WIPDA Europe 2024) Held 16-18 September 2024, Cardiff, United Kingdom. Softcover 152 pages 9798350362411 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$202.00 WIRELESS AND OPTICAL COMMUNICATIONS CONFERENCE. 33RD 2024. (WOCC 2024) Held 25-26 October 2024, Hsinchu, Taiwan. Softcover 203 pages 9798331539665 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$214.00 WIRELESS AND OPTICAL TECHNOLOGIES. GLOBAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (GCWOT 2024) Held 25-27 September 2024, Malaga, Spain. Softcover 369 pages 9798331534288 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$242.00 Institute of Navigation (ION): INSTITUTE OF NAVIGATION INTERNATIONAL TECHNICAL MEETING. 2025. (ITM 2025) (2 VOLS) Held 27-30 January 2025, Long Beach, California, USA. Softcover 1,076 pages 9798331315771 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$295.00 Institute of Noise Control Engineering - USA (INCE-USA): NOISE CONTROL ENGINEERING. NATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (NOISE-CON 2024) (2 VOLS) TRUMPETING NOISE CONTROL Held 10-12 June 2024, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Softcover 1,460 pages 9798331301866 Donavan, P. and Sorenson, S. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$195.00 Institute of Physics Publishing (IOP): ACOUSTICS, FLUID MECHANICS AND ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. (AFME 2024) Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2939 Held 8-10 November 2024, Hangzhou, China. Softcover 287(approx) pages 9798331314262 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

ADVANCED CIVIL ENGINEERING AND SMART STRUCTURES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. (ACESS 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1450 Held 22-24 November 2024, Bangkok, Thailand. Softcover 82(approx) pages 9798331314231 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$104.00

www.proceedings.com

ADVANCED MATERIALS AND CHEMICAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (AMCE 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2961 Held 25-27 October 2024, Guangzhou, China. Softcover 325(approx) pages 9798331314880 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

ADVANCED MATERIALS AND ECOLOGICAL ENVIRONMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (AMEE 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2941 Held 20-21 November 2024, Wuhan, China. Softcover 660(approx) pages 9798331314286 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$158.00

ADVANCED MATERIALS AND INTELLIGENT MANUFACTURING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2024. (2 PARTS)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2954 Held 8-10 November 2024, Guangzhou, China. Softcover 927(approx) pages 9798331315900 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$179.00

ADVANCES AND INNOVATION IN MECHANICAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2024.

(ISAIME 2023)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2972 Held 4-5 October 2023, Bandung, Indonesia. Softcover 672(approx) pages 9798331315993 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$158.00

AEROSPACE AND CONTROL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. (ICOACE 2024) (2 PARTS)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2977 Held 6-8 December 2024, Xi'an, China. Softcover 977(approx) pages 9798331316037 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$179.00

AEROSPACE SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICASST)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2946 Held 18-23 November 2024, Mexico City, Mexico. Softcover 199(approx) pages 9798331314323 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

AEROSPACE, MECHANICAL AND MATERIALS ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (AMME-AEIC 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2955 Held 11-13 October 2024, Xi'an, China. Softcover 495(approx) pages 9798331314842 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$142.00

ANTHROPOCENE, GLOBAL ENVIRONMENTAL CHANGE AND POWERFUL GEOGRAPHY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICOAGPG 2024) (2 PARTS)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1462 Held 10 August 2024, Surakarta, Indonesia. Softcover 983(approx) pages 9798331315832 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$179.00

APPLIED SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2024. Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2949 Held 18-20 October 2024, Ho Chi Minh, Vietnam. Softcover 827(approx) pages 9798331314798 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$165.00 AUTOMATION, ELECTRICAL CONTROL SYSTEMS AND EQUIPMENT, INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE, 2024. (AECSE 2024) Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2960 Held 18-20 October 2024, Nanjing, China. Softcover 97(approx) pages 9798331314873 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00 BIODIVERSITY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2024. (ICB 2024) IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1470 Held 3-4 October 2024, Putrajaya, Malaysia. Softcover 145(approx) pages 9798331315894 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00 CIVIL AND ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2024. IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1467 Held 2-3 September 2024, Pulau Pinang, Malaysia. Softcover 215(approx) pages 9798331315870 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00 CIVIL AND ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 5TH 2024. IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1453 Held 18-19 September 2024, Langkawi, Malaysia. Softcover 606(approx) pages 9798331314729 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$158.00 COMPUTER TECHNOLOGY, MECHANICAL AND ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR. 9TH 2024. (ISCME 2024) Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2963 Held 8-10 November 2024, Nanjing, China. Softcover 262(approx) pages 9798331314903 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00 CONDENSED MATTER PHYSICS. INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL. 23RD 2024. (ISCMP 2024) RECENT PROGRESS IN ADVANCED MATERIALS AND APPLICATIONS Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2952 Held 26-30 August 2024, Varna, Bulgaria. Softcover 130(approx) pages 9798331314828 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00 ENERGY AND POWER ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. (EPE-AEIC 2024) Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2932 Held 18-20 October 2024, Lanzhou, China. Softcover 478(approx) pages 9798331314248 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$142.00 ENERGY ENGINEERING AND ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2024. (EEEP 2024) Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2969 Held 20-22 November 2024, Haikou, China. Softcover 116(approx) pages 9798331315962

List Price \$121.00

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

ENERGY MATERIAL AND ENERGY TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2938 Held 18-20 November 2024, Haikou, China. Softcover 56(approx) pages 9798331314255 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$104.00

ENGINEERING AND SCIENCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ESIC 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2942 Held 17-18 September 2024, Bandung, Indonesia. Softcover 504(approx) pages 9798331314774 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$142.00

ENGINEERING PHYSICS. INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 2ND 2024.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2971 Held 27-28 October 2024, Online. Softcover 87(approx) pages 9798331315986 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$104.00

ENVIRONMENT AND GEOSCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 7TH 2024.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2958 Held 22-24 November 2024, Shanghai, China. Softcover 72(approx) pages 9798331314859 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$104.00

ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT: LEVERAGING DIGITALIZATION AND TECHNOLOGICAL ADVANCE-MENTS FOR A GREENER FUTURE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2024. (2 PARTS) (ICEM 2024) IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1438

Held 19-20 September 2024, Online. Softcover 950(approx) pages 9798331314187 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$179.00

ENVIRONMENTAL RESOURCES MANAGEMENT IN GLOBAL REGION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (ICERM 2024) LANDSCAPE MANAGEMENT AND DEVELOPMENT FOR SUSTAINABLE LIVELIHOOD IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1443 Held 24 September 2024, Yogyakarta, Indonesia. Softcover 502(approx) pages 9798331314699

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$142.00

ENVIRONMENTAL, SOCIO-ECONOMIC, AND HEALTH IMPACTS OF SUSTAINABLE LAND MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024 (3rd ICESHI-SLM 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1466 Held 1-2 October 2024, East Java, Indonesia. Softcover 58(approx) pages 9798331315863 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$104.00

FISHERIES AND MARINE. INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR. 2024. (ISFMAR 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1468 Held 5-6 October 2024, Banjarbaru, Indonesia. Softcover 122(approx) pages 9798331315887 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

FOOD AND AGRICULTURE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2024. (ICOFA 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1446 Held 12 October 2024, Banyuwangi, Indonesia. Softcover 481(approx) pages 9798331314224 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$142.00

FOOD AND AGRO-BIODIVERSITY. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2024. (ISFA 2024) IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1460 Held 2-4 October 2024, Semarang, Indonesia. Softcover 550(approx) pages 9798331315825 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$142.00 FOREST CITY, INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE, 1ST 2024, (1ST ICFC) IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1447 Held 29-30 May 2024, Samarinda, Indonesia. Softcover 328(approx) pages 9798331314705 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00 FRONTIERS OF ELECTRICAL POWER AND ENERGY SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (EPES 2024) Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2976 Held 14-15 December 2024, Wuhan, China. Softcover 141(approx) pages 9798331316020 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00 **GEOPHYSICS. SOUTHEAST ASIAN CONFERENCE. 5TH 2024.** IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1458 Held 3-4 September 2024, Cirebon, Indonesia. Softcover 439(approx) pages 9798331314750 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$142.00 GEOTHERMAL WORKSHOP. ITB INTERNATIONAL. 13TH 2024. (IIGW) IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1456 Held 10-11 June 2024, Andung, Indonesia. Softcover 87(approx) pages 9798331314743 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$104.00 **GIREP-EPEC CONFERENCE. 2023.** Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2950 Held 3-7 July 2023, Kosice, Slovakia. Softcover 439(approx) pages 9798331314804 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$142.00 **GREEN ENERGY AND MECHATRONICS ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICGEME** 2024) Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2975 Held 25-27 October 2024, Hangzhou, China. Softcover 169(approx) pages 9798331316013 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00 HEAT TRANSFER CONFERENCE. UIT INTERNATIONAL. 41ST 2024. Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2940 Held 19-21 June 2024, Napoli, Italy. Softcover 311(approx) pages 9798331314279 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00 HYDROGEN ENERGY AND ENERGY TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 7TH 2024. Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2968 Held 14-15 November 2024, Osaka, Japan. Softcover 187(approx) pages 9798331315955 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

IMPACTS OF SOIL AMENDMENTS ON DRYLAND AGRO-ECOSYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ISADAE-2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1455 Held 28-30 October 2024, Reims, France. Softcover 112(approx) pages 9798331314736 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

INDONESIA AEROSOL ASSOCIATION CONFERENCE. 1ST 2024. 10TH THEORY & TECHNIQUE (T&T - IAA 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1448 Held 2-4 August 2024, Bandung, Indonesia. Softcover 247(approx) pages 9798331315795 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

LASER TECHNOLOGY AND OPTICS SYMPOSIUM. INTERNATIONAL. 2024. (ILATOS2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2974 Held 11-12 September 2024, Johor, Malaysia. Softcover 447(approx) pages 9798331316006 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$142.00

MANUFACTURING TECHNOLOGY AND ENGINEERING MATERIALS. INTERNATIONAL FORUM. 10TH 2024. (ICMTEM 2024) (2 PARTS)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2951 Held 18-20 October 2024, Shenyang, China. Softcover 1,035(approx) pages 9798331314811 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$179.00

MATERIALS SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING. GLOBAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2024. (CMSE 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2944 Held 17-20 November 2024, Kampar, Malaysia. Softcover 128(approx) pages 9798331314309 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

MECHANICAL, AEROSPACE AND ELECTRONIC SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (MAES 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2947 Held 24-26 November 2024, Barcelona, Spain. Softcover 104(approx) pages 9798331314781 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

MECHANICS, MATHEMATICS AND APPLIED PHYSICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2024. (ICMMAP 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2964 Held 22-24 November 2024, Dalian, China. Softcover 747(approx) pages 9798331315924 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$158.00

MECHATRONICS TECHNOLOGY AND AEROSPACE ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (ICMTAE 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2965 Held 8-10 November 2024, Nanchang, China. Softcover 396(approx) pages 9798331315931 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$142.00

MODERN AGRICULTURAL TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL COLLABORATIVE CONFERENCE. 2024. (3 PARTS)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1449 Held 9-10 October 2024, Ramadi, Anbar, Iraq. Softcover 1,836(approx) pages 9798331315801 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$248.00

NATURAL RESOURCES AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (ICONART 2024) (2 PARTS)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1445 Held 27 August 2024, Medan, Indonesia. Softcover 1,060(approx) pages 9798331314217 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$179.00

NEW ENERGY AND NEW MATERIAL. IYSF - ACADEMIC SYMPOSIUM. 3RD 2024.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2962 Held 16-18 August 2024, Xi'an, China. Softcover 55(approx) pages 9798331314897 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$104.00

NEW MATERIALS FOR ENVIRONMENT AND ENERGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2024,

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2953 Held 23-25 October 2024, Kunming, China. Softcover 98(approx) pages 9798331314835 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

NON-FERROUS MATERIALS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2959 Held 31 October 2024, Zhengzhou, China. Softcover 126(approx) pages 9798331314866 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

OPTICS AND PHOTONICS IN AFRICA 2023

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2970 Held 6-10 November 2023, White River, South Africa. Softcover 137(approx) pages 9798331315979 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

PETROLEUM, MINING, GEOLOGY, GEOSCIENCE, ENERGY, AND ENVIRONMENTAL TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2024. (ICPMGET 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1451 Held 24-25 July 2024, West Jakarta, Indonesia. Softcover 497(approx) pages 9798331314712 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$142.00

PHILOSOPHY OF PHYSICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. PHYSICS AND REALITY

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2948 Held 4-6 June 2024, Helsinki, Finland. Softcover 329(approx) pages 9798331314330 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

PHYSICS AND ITS APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 12TH 2024. (ICOPIA 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2945 Held 21 August 2024, Sukoharjo, Indonesia. Softcover 497(approx) pages 9798331314316 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$142.00

PHYSICS: ADVANCES IN RESEARCH AND KNOWLEDGE. SYMPOSIUM. 2023.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2957 Held 14 October 2023, Assam, India. Softcover 198(approx) pages 9798331315917 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

PORT, COASTAL AND OFFSHORE ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICPCO 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1464 Held 28 November 2024, Bandung, Indonesia. Softcover 367(approx) pages 9798331315856 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

POWER, ENERGY, AND ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2024. (PEEE 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2943 Held 7-9 November 2024, Bali, Indonesia. Softcover 44(approx) pages 9798331314293 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$104.00

RADIO FREQUENCY MEASUREMENT. CONFERENCE. 2024. (CRFM 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2967 Held 10-12 September 2024, Yi Ning, China. Softcover 205(approx) pages 9798331315948 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

RESEARCH AND INNOVATIONS IN SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY OF MATERIALS. CONFERENCE. 2024. (CRISTMAS 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2978 Held 10-13 December 2024, Paris, France. Softcover 61(approx) pages 9798331316044 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$104.00

REVAMPING HYDROPOWER RESEARCH 2024

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1442 Held 24 September 2024, Brussels, Belgium. Softcover 126(approx) pages 9798331314194 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

SAINS TANAH: SOIL SCIENCE, AGRICULTURE AND ENVIRONMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2024. (2ND ICOSATA 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1463 Held 28-30 August 2024, Surakarta, Indonesia. Softcover 209(approx) pages 9798331315849 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. EMBRACING OPENNESS TO DIVERSITY FOR ADVANCING GREEN AND SUSTAINABLE INNOVATION (PART OF THE 8TH INTERNATIONAL JOINT CONFERENCE ON SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY) IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1454 Held 25-26 September 2024, Surabaya, Indonesia.

Softcover 740(approx) pages 9798331315818 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$158.00

SUSTAINABLE CONSTRUCTION CONFERENCE. WORLD. 2024. (WSCC 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1444 Held 18-19 October 2024, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. Softcover 310(approx) pages 9798331314200 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

SUSTAINABLE HUMAN SETTLEMENTS: CREATE INCLUSIVE, SAFE, AND RESILIENT HABITAT. HABITECHNO INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2023. (HABITECHNO 6)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1459 Held 11 November 2023, Bandung, Indonesia. Softcover 115(approx) pages 9798331314767 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

Institution of Engineering and Technology (IET):

DEVELOPMENTS IN POWER SYSTEM PROTECTION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 17TH 2024. (DPSP 2024)

IET Conference Publications 875 Held 4-7 March 2024, Manchester, UK. Softcover 420 pages 9798331315450 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$179.00

International Academy, Research, and Industry Association (IARIA):

ADVANCES IN DATABASES, KNOWLEDGE, AND DATA APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 17TH 2025. (DBKDA 2025)

Held 9-13 March 2025, Lisbon, Portugal. Held at InfoSys 2025. Softcover 79 pages 9798331315610 Kotropoulos,C. and Kieseberg, P. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$85.00

ADVANCES IN VEHICULAR SYSTEMS, TECHNOLOGIES AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 14TH 2025. (VEHICULAR 2025)

Held 9-13 March 2025, Lisbon, Portugal. Held at InfoWare 2025. Softcover 32(approx) pages 9798331315740 Borcoci, E. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$55.00

AI-HEALTH. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2025. (AIHEALTH 2025)

Held 9-13 March 2025, Lisbon, Portugal. Held at InfoSys 2025. Softcover 71 pages 9798331315597 Sztandera, L. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$85.00

BIOINFORMATICS, BIOCOMPUTATIONAL SYSTEMS AND BIOTECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 17TH 2025. (BIOTECHNO 2025)

Held 9-13 March 2025, Lisbon, Portugal. Held at InfoSys 2025. Softcover 6 pages 9798331315603 Ruckemann, C.-P. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$45.00

International Assn for Development of the Information Society (IADIS):

INFORMATION SYSTEMS. IADIS INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 18TH 2025. (AND 23RD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON E-SOCIETY 2025)

Held 1-3 March 2025, Madeira Island, Portugal. Softcover 578(approx) pages 9798331316204 Nunes, M. B. and Isaias, P. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$135.00

MOBILE LEARNING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 21ST 2025. (ML 2025) (AND 10TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON EDUCATIONAL TECHNOLOGIES, ICEDUTECH 2025)

Held 1-3 March 2025, Madeira Island, Portugal. Softcover 292(approx) pages 9798331316211 Sanchez, I. A. and Kommers, P. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

International Institute of Fisheries Economics and Trade (IIFET):

INTERNATIONAL INSTITUTE OF FISHERIES ECONOMICS AND TRADE CONFERENCE. 21ST 2024. (IIFET 2024 PENANG) AQUATIC FOOD SYSTEMS IN THE BLUE ECONOMY

Held 15-19 July 2024, George Town, Penang, Malaysia. Softcover 218 pages 9798331314927 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$200.00

International Institute of Informatics and Systemics (IIIS):

COMPLEJIDAD, INFORMATICA Y CIVERNETICA. CONFERENCIA IBEROAMERICANA. 15TH 2025. (CICIC 2025)

Held 25-25 March 2025, Online. Softcover 408(approx) pages 9798331316945 Callaos, N. and Horne, J. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$135.00

COMPLEXITY, INFORMATICS AND CYBERNETICS. INTERNATIONAL MULTI-CONFERENCE. 16TH 2025. (IMCIC 2025)

Held 25-28 March 2025, Online. Softcover 316(approx) pages 9798331316921 Callaos, N. and Horne, J. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$125.00

SOCIETY AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 16TH 2025. (ICSIT 2025)

Held 25-28 March 2025, Online. Softcover 194(approx) pages 9798331316938 Callaos, N. and Horne, J. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$125.00

International Multidisciplinary Scientific GeoConferences (SGEM):

MULTIDISCIPLINARY SCIENTIFIC GEO-CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 24TH 2024. ENERGY AND CLEAN TECHNOLOGIES (BOOK NO. 4.2)

SGEM International Multidisciplinary Scientific GeoConference Volume 24, Issue 4.2 Held 27-30 November 2024, Vienna, Austria. Extended Scientific Sessions. Softcover 498(approx) pages 9798331316235 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$135.00

MULTIDISCIPLINARY SCIENTIFIC GEO-CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 24TH 2024. NANO, BIO, GREEN & SPACE - TECHNOLOGIES FOR A SUSTAINABLE FUTURE (EXTENDED SCIENTIFIC SESSIONS) SGEM International Multidisciplinary Scientific GeoConference Volume 24, Issue 6.2 Held 27-30 November 2024, Vienna, Austria. Extended Scientific Sessions. Softcover 418(approx) pages 9798331316242 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$135.00

MULTIDISCIPLINARY SCIENTIFIC GEO-CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 24TH 2024. WATER RESOURCES. FOREST, MARINE AND OCEAN ECOSYSTEMS (BOOK NO. 3.2)

SGEM International Multidisciplinary Scientific GeoConference Volume 24, Issue 3.2 Held 27-30 November 2024, Vienna, Austria. Extended Scientific Sessions. Softcover 424(approx) pages 9798331316228 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$135.00

International Society for Air Breathing Engines (ISABE):

AIR BREATHING ENGINES. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 26TH 2024. (ISABE 2024) (4 VOLS)

Held 22-27 September 2024, Toulouse, France. Softcover 2,806 pages 9798331309480 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$345.00

International Society for Condensed Matter Nuclear Science (ISCMNS):

CONDENSED MATTER NUCLEAR SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 25TH 2023. (PUBLISHED IN THE JOURNAL OF CONDENSED MATTER NUCLEAR SCIENCE, VOLUME 39)

Held 27-31 August 2023, Szczercin, Poland. Published in the Journal of Condensed Matter Nuclear Science (JCMNS) Volume 39.

Softcover 446 pages 9798331316051 Biberian, J.-P. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$135.00

International Veterinary Acupuncture Society (IVAS):

VETERINARY ACUPUNCTURE. IVAS ANNUAL CONGRESS. 50TH 2024.

Held 11-14 September 2024, Edinburgh, UK. Softcover 352 pages 9798331316358 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

Maui Economic Development Board:

ADVANCED MAUI OPTICAL AND SPACE SURVEILLANCE TECHNOLOGIES CONFERENCE. 25TH 2024. (AMOS 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 17-20 September 2024, Maui, Hawaii, USA. Softcover 2,065 pages 9798331308360 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$275.00

North American Thermal Analysis Society (NATAS):

NORTH AMERICAN THERMAL ANALYSIS SOCIETY. ANNUAL CONFERENCE. 50TH 2024. (AND 8TH BAEKELAND SYMPOSIUM)

Held 16-19 September 2024, Knoxville, Tennessee, USA. Softcover 80 pages 9798331305253 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$100.00

Society for Mining, Metallurgy, and Exploration (SME):

GOLD CONFERENCE. WORLD. 2025. (WORLD GOLD 2025) AN INTERNATIONAL FOCUS ON GOLD

Held 23-26 February 2025, Denver, Colorado, USA. Softcover 336(approx) pages 9798331315412 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$115.00

MINE EXCHANGE. 2025.

Held 23-26 February 2025, Denver, Colorado, USA. Softcover 878(approx) pages 9798331315399 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$175.00

TUNNELING CONFERENCE. NORTH AMERICAN. 2024. (NAT 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 23-26 June 2024, Nashville, Tennessee, USA. Softcover 1,072(approx) pages 9798331315405 Falco, L. and Dube, S. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$199.00

Society of Environmental Toxicology and Chemistry (SETAC):

SOCIETY OF ENVIRONMENTAL TOXICOLOGY AND CHEMISTRY. NORTH AMERICA ANNUAL MEETING. 45TH 2024. BIODIVERSITY: IT'S "WORTH" SAVING!

Held 20-24 October 2024, Fort Worth, Texas, USA. Softcover 689 pages 9798331310707 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$170.00

Society of Exploration Geophysicists (SEG):

APPLIED GEOSCIENCE AND ENERGY. INTERNATIONAL MEETING. 4TH 2024. (IMAGE 2024) (4 VOLS)

Held 26-29 August 2024, Houston, Texas, USA. Softcover 2,696 pages 9798331312411 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$295.00

South Dakota Academy of Science:

SOUTH DAKOTA ACADEMY OF SCIENCE. ANNUAL MEETING. 109TH 2024. Proceedings of the South Dakota Academy of Science Volume 103 Held 19-20 April 2024, Aberdeen, South Dakota, USA. Softcover 68 pages 9798331308131 Tatina, R. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$75.00

SPIE - International Society for Optics and Photonics:

2024 INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON PHOTONICS SOLUTIONS (ICPS2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13518 Held 9-11 December 2024, Bangkok, Thailand. Softcover 224 pages 9781510688292 Bhatranand, Apichai Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

23RD SLOVAK-CZECH-POLISH OPTICAL CONFERENCE ON WAVE AND QUANTUM ASPECTS OF CONTEMPORARY OPTICS

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13508 Held 2-6 September 2024, Strbske Pleso, Slovakia. Softcover 244 pages 9781510688087 Pudis, Dusan Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

7TH OPTICS YOUNG SCIENTIST SUMMIT (OYSS 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13520 Held 25-28 October 2024, Nanjing, China. Softcover 254 pages 9781510688360 Yang, Yue Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

ACTIVE AND PASSIVE REMOTE SENSING OF OCEANS, SEAS, AND LAKES

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13264 Held 2-4 December 2024, Kaohsiung, Taiwan. At Asia-Pacific Remote Sensing. Softcover 142 pages 9781510682702 Frouin, Robert J. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$99.00

ADVANCED FIBER LASER CONFERENCE (AFL 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13544 Held 8-10 November 2024, Changsha, China. Softcover 650 pages 9781510688872 Liu, Yan Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$154.00

ADVANCED OPTICAL IMAGING TECHNOLOGIES VII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13238 Held 12-13 October 2024, Nantong, Jiangsu, China. At SPIE/COS Photonics Asia. Softcover 108 pages 9781510682047 Yuan, Xiaocong Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$99.00

ADVANCEMENT ON GNSS-BASED MEASUREMENTS AND APPLICATIONS

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13268 Held 2-5 December 2024, Kaohsiung, Taiwan. At Asia-Pacific Remote Sensing. Softcover 52 pages 9781510682788 Lin, Chen-Tsung Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$83.00

EARTH OBSERVING MISSIONS AND SENSORS: DEVELOPMENT, IMPLEMENTATION, AND CHARACTERIZATION VI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13267 Held 2-4 December 2024, Kaohsiung, Taiwan. At Asia-Pacific Remote Sensing. Softcover 226 pages 9781510682764 Xiong, Xiaoxiong J. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

EIGHTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON TRAFFIC ENGINEERING AND TRANSPORTATION SYSTEM (ICTETS 2024) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13421 Held 20-22 September 2024, Dalian, China. Softcover 1,762 pages 9781510686281 Ye, Xuexia Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$215.00

EIGHTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON VIDEO AND IMAGE PROCESSING (ICVIP 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13558 Held 13-15 December 2024, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. Softcover 214 pages 9781510689237 Liang, Xuefeng Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

FIFTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MECHANICAL ENGINEERING AND MATERIALS (ICMEM 2024) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13547 Held 15-16 November 2024, Nanchang, China. Softcover 1,006 pages 9781510688964 Manoj, Gupta Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$215.00

FIFTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON SIGNAL PROCESSING AND COMPUTER SCIENCE (SPCS 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13442 Held 23-25 August 2024, Kaifeng, China. Softcover 674 pages 9781510686724 Ye, Xuexia Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$154.00

FIFTH SYMPOSIUM ON PATTERN RECOGNITION AND APPLICATIONS (SPRA 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13540 Held 11-13 November 2024, Istanbul, Turkey. Softcover 136 pages 9781510688797 Nunes, Maria Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$99.00

FOURTH INTERNATIONAL COMPUTATIONAL IMAGING CONFERENCE (CITA 2024) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13542 Held 20-22 September 2024, Xiamen, China. Softcover 1,686 pages 9781510688834 Shao, Xiaopeng Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$215.00

FOURTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCED MANUFACTURING TECHNOLOGY AND ELECTRONIC INFORMATION (AMTEI 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13515 Held 20-22 September 2024, Chongqing, China. Softcover 520 pages 9781510688230 Yu, Wennian Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$138.00

FOURTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTER VISION, APPLICATION, AND ALGORITHM (CVAA 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13486 Held 11-13 October 2024, Chengdu, China. Softcover 876 pages 9781510687615 Ye, Xuexia Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$176.00

FOURTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON INTELLIGENT TRAFFIC SYSTEMS AND SMART CITY (ITSSC 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13422 Held 23-25 August 2024, Xi'an, China. Softcover 770 pages 9781510686304 Chen, Hao Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$154.00

FOURTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON NETWORK COMMUNICATION AND INFORMATION SECURITY (ICNCIS 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13516 Held 23-25 August 2024, Hangzhou, China. Softcover 374 pages 9781510688254 Trajkovic, Ljiljana Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

HOLOGRAPHY, DIFFRACTIVE OPTICS, AND APPLICATIONS XIV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13240 Held 12-15 October 2024, Nantong, Jiangsu, China. At SPIE/COS Photonics Asia. Softcover 394 pages 9781510682085 Zhou, Changhe Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMPUTER VISION AND IMAGE PROCESSING (CVIP 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13521 Held 15-17 November 2024, Hangzhou, China. Softcover 320 pages 9781510688384 Cen, Fengxin Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MECHATRONICS AND INTELLIGENT CONTROL (ICMIC 2024) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13447 Held 20-22 September 2024, Wuhan, China. Softcover 1,436 pages 9781510686830 Zhang, Kun Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$215.00

INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON OPTICAL AND PHOTONIC ENGINEERING (ICOPEN 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13509 Held 15-18 November 2024, Foshan, China. Softcover 506 pages 9781510688100 Wang, Haixia Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$138.00

INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON OPTOELECTRONIC MATERIALS AND DEVICES (ICOMD 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13549 Held 22-24 November 2024, Chongqing, China. Softcover 510 pages 9781510689039 He, Tingchao Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$138.00

INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON PHYSICS, PHOTONICS, AND OPTICAL ENGINEERING (ICPPOE 2024) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13552 Held 8-10 November 2024, Singapore. Softcover 1,052 pages 9781510689114 Liu, Yingkai Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$215.00

INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON REMOTE SENSING AND DIGITAL EARTH (RSDE 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13514 Held 8-10 November 2024, Chengdu, China. Softcover 270 pages 9781510688216 Ye, Xuexia Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON SILICON-BASED OPTOELECTRONICS (ISSBO 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13485 Held 31 July - 2 August 2024, Chongqing, China. Softcover 32 pages 9781510687592 Peng, Yini Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$44.00

INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP ON ADVANCED IMAGING TECHNOLOGY (IWAIT) 2025

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13510 Held 6-8 January 2025, Douliu City, Taiwan. Softcover 444 pages 9781510688124 Nakajima, Masayuki Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$138.00

INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP ON AUTOMATION, CONTROL, AND COMMUNICATION ENGINEERING (IWACCE 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13394 Held 19-21 August 2024, Hohhot, China. Softcover 616 pages 9781510685413 Mou, Weihua Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$154.00

LAND SURFACE AND CRYOSPHERE REMOTE SENSING V

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13263 Held 2-4 December 2024, Kaohsiung, Taiwan. At Asia-Pacific Remote Sensing. Softcover 94 pages 9781510682689 Chen, Jing M. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$83.00

LASER-INDUCED DAMAGE IN OPTICAL MATERIALS 2024

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13190 Held 7-11 October 2024, San Ramon, California, USA. At SPIE Laser Damage. Softcover 204 pages 9781510680883 Carr, Christopher Wren Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

LIDAR AND OPTICAL REMOTE SENSING FOR ENVIRONMENTAL MONITORING XVII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13265 Held 2-4 December 2024, Kaohsiung, Taiwan. At Asia-Pacific Remote Sensing. Softcover 86 pages 9781510682726 Singh, Upendra N. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$83.00

MULTISPECTRAL, HYPERSPECTRAL, AND ULTRASPECTRAL REMOTE SENSING TECHNOLOGY, TECHNIQUES, AND APPLICATIONS VIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13266 Held 2-5 December 2024, Kaohsiung, Taiwan. At Asia-Pacific Remote Sensing. Softcover 204 pages 9781510682740 Imasu, Ryoichi Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

OPTICAL DESIGN AND TESTING XIV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13237 Held 13-15 October 2024, Nantong, Jiangsu, China. At SPIE/COS Photonics Asia. Softcover 326 pages 9781510682023 Wang, Yongtian Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

OPTICAL SECURITY AND COUNTERFEIT DETERRENCE TECHNIQUES V

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 05310 Held 20-22 January 2004, San Jose, California, USA. At Electronic Imaging 2004. Softcover 450 pages 9780819452139 van Renesse, Rudolf L. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$138.00

OPTICAL SECURITY AND COUNTERFEIT DETERRENCE TECHNIQUES VI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 06075 Held 15-19 January 2006, San Jose, California, USA. At Electronic Imaging 2006. Softcover 426 pages 9780819461155 van Renesse, Rudolf L. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$138.00

OPTICS AND PHOTONICS INTERNATIONAL CONGRESS 2024

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13487 Held 22-26 April 2024, Yokohama, Japan. Softcover 152 pages 9781510687639 Yatagai, Toyohiko Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$99.00

OPTOELECTRONIC DEVICES AND INTEGRATION XIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13236 Held 12-14 October 2024, Nantong, Jiangsu, China. At SPIE/COS Photonics Asia. Softcover 216 pages 9781510682009 Zhang, Xuping Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

OPTOELECTRONIC IMAGING AND MULTIMEDIA TECHNOLOGY XI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13239 Held 13-15 October 2024, Nantong, Jiangsu, China. At SPIE/COS Photonics Asia. Softcover 594 pages 9781510682061 Suo, Jinli Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$138.00

PLASMONICS VIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13245 Held 12-14 October 2024, Nantong, Jiangsu, China. At SPIE/COS Photonics Asia. Softcover 36 pages 9781510682184 Fang, Zheyu Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$44.00

QUANTUM AND NONLINEAR OPTICS XI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13246 Held 12-15 October 2024, Nantong, Jiangsu, China. At SPIE/COS Photonics Asia. Softcover 150 pages 9781510682207 He, Qiongyi Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$99.00

REMOTE SENSING OF THE ATMOSPHERE, CLOUDS, AND PRECIPITATION VIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13262 Held 3-5 December 2024, Kachsiung, Taiwan. At Asia-Pacific Remote Sensing. Softcover 156 pages 9781510682665 Im, Eastwood Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$99.00

SECOND INTERNATIONAL ACADEMIC CONFERENCE ON OPTICS AND PHOTONICS (IACOP 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13541 Held 22-24 November 2024, Haikou, China. Softcover 366 pages 9781510688810 Zhang, Liya Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

SEVENTEENTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MACHINE VISION (ICMV 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13517 Held 10-13 October 2024, Edinburg, United Kingdom. Softcover 468 pages 9781510688278 Osten, Wolfgang Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$138.00

SEVENTEENTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON PHOTONICS AND IMAGING IN BIOLOGY AND MEDICINE (PIBM 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13507 Held 2-7 November 2024, Shaya, China. Softcover 232 pages 9781510688063 Peng, Yizhu Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

SEVENTH INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON LASER INTERACTION WITH MATTER (LIMIS 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13543 Held 20-23 November 2024, Shenzhen, China. Softcover 316 pages 9781510688858 Guo, Jin Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

SIXTEENTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON GRAPHICS AND IMAGE PROCESSING (ICGIP 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13539 Held 8-10 November 2024, Nanjing, China. Softcover 906 pages 9781510688773 Xiao, Liang Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$176.00

SIXTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON GEOSCIENCE AND REMOTE SENSING MAPPING (GRSM 2024) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13506 Held 25-27 October 2024, Qingdao, China. Softcover 1,058 pages 9781510688018 Qin, Zhiliang Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$215.00

TENTH SYMPOSIUM ON NOVEL OPTOELECTRONIC DETECTION TECHNOLOGY AND APPLICATIONS (3 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13511 Held 1-3 November 2024, Taiyuan, China. Softcover 1,912 pages 9781510688148 Ping, Chen Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$245.00

THE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE OPTOELECTRONIC INFORMATION AND OPTICAL ENGINEERING (OIOE2024) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13513 Held 18-20 October 2024, Wuhan, China. Softcover 1,268 pages 9781510688193 Yue, Yang Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$215.00

THIRD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ALGORITHMS, NETWORK, AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGY (ICANCT 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13545 Held 20-22 December 2024, Wuhan, China. Softcover 418 pages 9781510688896 Wang, Wendy Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$138.00

THIRD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON COMMUNICATIONS, INFORMATION SYSTEM, AND DATA SCIENCE (CISDS 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13519 Held 22-24 November 2024, Nanjing, China. Softcover 166 pages 9781510688315 Chin, Cheng Siong Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$99.00

THIRD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRICAL, ELECTRONICS, AND INFORMATION ENGINEERING (EEIE 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13512 Held 14-16 November 2024, Wuhan, China. Softcover 508 pages 9781510688179 Chen, Elva Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$138.00

WORKSHOP ON ELECTRONICS COMMUNICATION ENGINEERING (WECE 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13553 Held 25-27 October 2024, Wuhan, China. Softcover 130 pages 9781510689138 Xu, Ning Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$99.00

Springer Nature:

ION IMPLANTATION TECHNOLOGY. MRS ADVANCES VOLUME 10, ISSUE 2

MRS Advances Volume 10, Issue 2 Held Various Dates and Locations Softcover 138(approx) pages 9798331315375 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$100.00

Surface Preparation and Cleaning Conference (SPCC):

SURFACE PREPARATION AND CLEANING CONFERENCE. 2024.

Held 24-25 April 2024, Chandler, Arizona, USA. Softcover 278 pages 9798331312985 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$125.00

The Operational Research Society:

SIMULATION WORKSHOP. OPERATIONAL RESEARCH SOCIETY. 12TH 2025. (SW25)

Held 31 March - 2 April 2025, Exeter, UK. Softcover 443 pages 9798331315078 Harper, A. and Luis, M. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$125.00

Trans Tech Publications Ltd:

ADVANCED COMPOSITE MATERIALS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2024. (ICACM 2024) (AND THE 8TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON BUILDING MATERIALS AND MATERIALS ENGINEERING) (EXTENDED ARTICLES)

Scientific Books Collection Volume 177 Held 21-24 August 2024, Tokyo, Japan. Selected peer-reviewed extended articles based on abstracts presented at 7th International Conference on Advanced Composite Materials (ICACM 2024) & 8th International Conference on Building Materials and Materials Eng Softcover 254(approx) pages 9783036405230 Tsukamoto, H. and Mendonca, P. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$285.00

ADVANCED MATERIAL FOR BETTER FUTURE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2023. (ICAMBF) (EXTENDED ARTICLES)

Scientific Books Collection Volume 175 Held 19 October 2023, Surakarta, Indonesia. Selected peer-reviewed extended articles based on abstracts presented at the 8th International Conference on Advanced Material for Better Future (ICAMBF2023). Softcover 454(approx) pages 9783036404431 Suryana, R. and Sandi, D. K. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$380.00

DESIGN, MATERIALS AND METAHEURISTIC ALGORITHMS FOR ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL

CONFERENCE. 1ST 2024. (ICDMME-2024)

Engineering Headway Volume 16 Held 24 April 2024, Tirupur, India. Selected peer-reviewed full text papers from the 1st International Conference on Design, Materials and Metaheuristic Algorithms for Engineering (ICDMME-2024). Softcover 100(approx) pages 9783036405605 Thirumalai, R. and Golden Renjith Nimal, R.J. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$100.00

INDUSTRIAL ENGINEERING AND MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR. 14TH 2023. (ISIEM 2023) Engineering Headway Volume 13

Held 13 March 2023, Jakarta, Indonesia and Taoyuan, Taiwan. Selected peer-reviewed full text papers from the 14th International Seminar on Industrial Engineering and Management (ISIEM 2023). Softcover 98(approx) pages 9783036405698 Nurhasanah, N. and Katon, W. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$100.00

PROBLEMS OF EMERGENCY SITUATIONS. INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC APPLIED CONFERENCE. 2024. (PES 2024) (EXTENDED ARTICLES)

Scientific Books Collection Volume 176 Held 16 May 2024, Karkiv, Ukraine. Selected peer-reviewed extended articles based on abstracts presented at the International Scientific Applied Conference "Problems of Emergency Situations" (PES 2024). Softcover 534(approx) pages 9783036404134 Vasilchenko, A. and Rybka, E. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$380.00

RESEARCH IN ENGINEERING AND SCIENCE TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2023. (IC-REST 2023)

Construction Technologies and Architecture Volume 16 Held 10 October 2023, Gowa, Indonesia. Selected peer-reviewed full text papers from the 1st International Conference on Research in Engineering and Science Technology (IC-REST 2023). Softcover 94(approx) pages 9783036407562 Mochtar, A. A. and Hanami, Z. A. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$95.00

RESEARCH IN ENGINEERING AND SCIENCE TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2023. (IC-REST 2023) (ENGINEERING HEADWAY)

Engineering Headway Volume 20 Held 10 October 2023, Gowa, Indonesia. Selected peer-reviewed full text papers from the 1st International Conference on Research in Engineering and Science Technology (IC-REST 2023). Softcover 140(approx) pages 9783036407579 Mochtar, A. A. and Hanami, Z. A. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$135.00

SCIENCES AND ENGINEERING. ANNUAL INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2023. (EXTENDED ARTICLES)

Scientific Books Collection Volume 174

Held 13-14 November 2023, Banda Aceh, Indonesia. Selected peer-reviewed extended articles based on abstracts presented at the 13th Annual International Conference on Sciences and Engineering (AIC-SE 2023). Softcover 244(approx) pages 9783035727357 Abidin, T. F. and Arahman, N. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$245.00

Urban and Regional Information Systems Association (URISA):

URISA ANNUAL CONFERENCE FOR GIS PROFESSIONALS. 2023. (GIS-PRO 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 16-19 October 2023, Columbus, Ohio, USA. Softcover 1,189 pages 9798331307080 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$195.00

USENIX Association:

FILE AND STORAGE TECHNOLOGIES. USENIX CONFERENCE. 23RD 2025. (FAST'25)

Held 25-27 February 2025, Santa Clara, California, USA. Softcover 596(approx) pages 9798331315757 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$135.00

Water Environment Federation (WEF):

WATER ENVIRONMENT FEDERATION. TECHNICAL EXHIBITION AND CONFERENCE. 97TH 2024. (WEFTEC 2024) (4 VOLS) THE WATER QUALITY EVENT Held 5-9 October 2024, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Softcover 3,360(approx) pages 9798331315764 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$345.00

www.proceedings.com